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DEAR HILL-MURRAY COMMUNITY, 

As I reflect on the past year, I can’t help but feel  
truly blessed to be the president of Hill-Murray where 
our students inspire me everyday and embody many 
of life’s most important traits. They are inquisitive, 
compassionate, curious and resilient, and, in my role, 
I get to watch our future leaders mature before my 
eyes. I also get to see the silly mistakes, the painful 
bumps in the road and the backtracking when things 
go sideways for our students. This is when the  
Hill-Murray community shines. We wrap our love 
around our students and support them as they learn 
and grow. I see our young people get stronger every 
day. It makes my job extremely exciting and deeply 
fulfilling, and it instills great confidence in me that  
our world is in good hands. 

Like our future, I’m also confident that our school is headed in the right direction as we’re 
focused squarely on the student experience with the Go Boldly strategic plan. I couldn’t 
be more pleased with how our students, faculty and staff have embraced the mindset of 
transformational learning. Helping students find their calling, especially in the context of 
their faith and values, is the secret sauce at Hill-Murray. The Go Boldly vision propels our 
students to be independent thinkers, lifelong learners and problem solvers—leaders who will 
make a positive difference. A difference rooted in gospel values and a difference that  
our world so desperately needs. 

I can’t thank you enough for your support. It has made so many things possible  
this past year, including classroom renovations, expanded co-curricular opportunities 
for students, innovative professional development for faculty, improvements to the 
outdoor campus and an unprecedented level of accessibility for families.

I continue to be excited about the next steps. We have a new campaign on the horizon that  
will ensure our facilities meet the changing needs of our students and our financial future 
remains strong for generations to come.

I know that our dreams for Hill-Murray are possible because of the hard work and amazing 
vision of our founders, the Benedictine Sisters and Christian Brothers. We especially 
remember our Sisters of St. Paul’s Monastery this year as they mark their 75th anniversary 
milestone. There is so much to celebrate about our collective past, and, as president,  
I promise to hold dear the relationship with the Monastery moving forward so that the  
Sisters’ legacy lives forever. 

Thank you again for all you do for the Hill-Murray community. 

God bless, 

Melissa Dan , Hill-Murray School President 

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
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Mission
Hill-Murray empowers students to reach their fullest potential by inspiring them to utilize their  

God-given strengths to become leaders who will make a positive difference in the world.

Vision
Hill-Murray will become the preeminent school that partners with families to develop 

transformational leaders grounded in the teachings of Christ.

Core Values
Catholic Faith ∙ Community of Belonging ∙ Mind-Body-Spirit ∙ Ethical Leadership ∙ Global Stewardship

Since 1962, our students have found a place to develop their spiritual, intellectual, 
physical and social selves, guided by a commitment to Benedictine and Lasallian 
traditions of faith, education, hospitality and humility. 

ON THE COVER:

A statue of Saint Benedict overlooks the Monastery. The statue was commissioned 
and donated by Jack and Cathy Farrell. Linda Dabeau is the artist who completed the 
work in 2015. Created uniquely for St. Paul's Monastery, the Sisters wanted a statue 
of a younger Benedict, his feet are moving, and he has his walking stick with him. 

Photo by: T.E. Morris, ’85
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LETTER FROM THE FOUNDATION BOARD

Photos from the annual 
President’s Dinner on 
November 19, 2022.  
This event celebrates  
the philanthropic impact 
donors have made on  
the Pioneer community. 

DEAR HILL-MURRAY COMMUNITY, 

It is my distinct honor to serve as Chair of the Hill-Murray 
Foundation. The Foundation has much to celebrate thanks  
to the generosity of the Hill-Murray Community. This year  
the Hill-Murray Foundation received over $6.1 million in  
financial support, the single largest year in the 54-year history  
of the institution. Please take time to read this annual report  
that highlights the many ways your contributions of time  
and financial resources are impacting the students and staff  
at Hill-Murray School.

I am excited to share that the vision past Hill-Murray President, Dr. Sue (Paul) Caufield, had to update 
every classroom in the school has nearly come to fruition. Thanks to the generosity of the Hill-Murray 
Fathers Club, we were able to fully replace 11 classrooms over the summer. The remaining rooms to 
renovate are the science rooms, which we hope to have completed in the very near future.

Long-term sustainability and accessibility remain a top priority for the Foundation. Hill-Murray  
is committed to ensuring families from all backgrounds have access to a Hill-Murray education.  
Today the Foundation offers more than 150 scholarships. These scholarships are funded by past and 
current Hill-Murray community members as a way to recognize the role that Hill-Murray played in  
their lives. I hope you will consider joining us by starting a scholarship to honor your family’s 
commitment to the school. 

The generosity demonstrated by the donors to Hill-Murray has been one of  
the driving forces behind eight straight years of enrollment growth. This year  
the school’s enrollment is 970 students, up from 700 just eight years ago. 

Finally, the Foundation Board continues to focus on the long-term sustainability of Hill-Murray.  
This year we added more than $2.3 million in cash to the Hill-Murray Foundation Endowment.  
The total endowment, which includes both cash and planned estate gifts, is projected at $18 million. 
While these results are tremendous, we have more work to do to ensure the long-term sustainability 
of Hill-Murray to withstand the inevitable stress that comes with economic volatility. We have exciting 
plans to invest in physical spaces that align with how students learn today, attract and retain our most 
valued resources — our teachers — and ensure a Hill-Murray education is in reach for more students 
from the eastside of Saint Paul.

My wife Denise and I are proud to be Hill-Murray alumni and current parents. As I reflect on the  
progress the school has made over the past 30 years, I cannot help but feel an immense amount  
of gratitude to be a Pioneer. 

On behalf of the Hill-Murray Foundation Board, I am eternally grateful for your support. We take  
our stewardship for the financial gifts you have entrusted to Hill-Murray as the most important  
job we will ever have. 

I am proud of the school we have built together, and  
I am excited about what I know is an even brighter future.

Gratefully, 

Dave Faust ’86, Chair, Hill-Murray Foundation Board
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2021–22 FINANCIALS

Financial Overview

GIFTS RAISED

$6,341,000
NUMBER OF GIFTS

4,466

OPERATING REVENUES	

Other 3.1% 
$600,801

Development 20.3% 
$3,964,689 

Student Revenue 76.6% 
$14,975,049

OPERATING EXPENSES	

Admissions & Marketing 4.5% 
$734,365 

Development 7.3% 
$1,168,876 

Administrative 12.4% 
$1,987,196 

Building & Custodial 3.8% 
$606,043 

Student 72.0% 
$11,575,254 

Scholarships 35.7% 
$2,228,053

Capital 12.2% 
$738,692

Endowment 34.7% 
$2,164,000

Annual Fund 17.4% 
$1,082,255

Scholarships & Financial Aid 
($2,494,012)

Investment Loss	    
($966,365)

TOTAL OPERATING REVENUE		   

$16,080,162 
TOTAL OPERATING EXPENSES	  

$16,071,734 

cash basis
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LETTER FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

DEAR HILL-MURRAY COMMUNITY, 

Pioneer Pride is alive and well and spreading across the east metro, evident,  
in part, by our strong enrollment numbers, which are at an impressive ten-year 
high. Long before the pandemic and well before the social challenges facing 
schools today, Hill-Murray was on an ascending trajectory. In fact, we are the  
only private school in our area to grow, year-over-year, for eight consecutive years. 

It has been amazing—and wonderful—to see families who never considered 
becoming a Pioneer, attending our Open Houses and joining our community. 

As our enrollment grows, so does the number of students participating in 
extracurricular activities. About 95% of the student body are currently taking  

part in at least one sport or activity. Hill-Murray continues to stand out with highly competitive athletic programs and 
deeply dedicated coaches and club advisors. I’ve always said strong extracurricular activities contribute to a true sense  
of belonging and enhance the overall experience at Hill-Murray. 

None of this would be possible without the heartfelt commitment of teachers, faculty, coaches, staff and President 
Melissa Dan’s entire leadership team. The Board of Trustees is extremely grateful for the hard work put in each and  
every day to ensure all students are maturing academically, emotionally and spiritually.

If you’re looking for proof, look no further than one of the most prestigious accolades Hill-Murray  
received this past year. MINNDEPENDENT, the largest statewide organization serving private and 
independent schools in Minnesota, named The Nicholas Center the 2022 recipient of its Program Award. 

The award honors “an innovative or successful program that supports engagement and academic achievement for  
the school, students or faculty.” In case you’re not aware, The Nicholas Center, which opened in 2012 with help from  
a $5.5 million gift, provides individualized support for students with learning differences to meet their intellectual, 
personal, social and spiritual needs.

The Nicholas Center is one of Hil-Murray’s many differentiators and supports one of our Benedictine core values 
of inclusivity, ingrained in our culture from the very beginning of our school by the Benedictine Sisters of St. Paul’s 
Monastery, who founded Archbishop Murray Memorial High School. Hill High School and Archbishop Murray Memorial 
merged in 1972 to form Hill-Murray. 

I was recently visiting with Sr. Jacqueline Leiter, OSB ’88, esteemed Hill-Murray board member and alumna, and she 
rightly labeled our longstanding relationship with the monastery as a special covenant. Several years ago, the Sisters sold 
the land that Hill-Murray was built on to the Hill-Murray Foundation. This single act opened many possibilities for the 
school and helped strengthen our future. Hill-Murray and the Sisters of Saint Benedict at the Monastery are earnestly 
working together on a broader covenant that ensures the Monastery’s mission will be carried on as well. We are humbled 
and grateful to work with the Monastery going forward and pledge to be trusted stewards of their mission. 

In the end, we are welcoming more students than we have in the last 20 years, supporting their needs in award-winning 
fashion and strengthening our ties to our past that will only make us stronger and more attractive in the future. It is 
incumbent upon all of us to tell the story of Hill-Murray and continue to attract prospective Pioneers. It shouldn’t be 
difficult. It’s a wonderful story to share. 

Gratefully, 

 

Jim Young ’91, Chair, Hill-Murray Board of Trustees
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50+
Sports, Clubs & Activities

For students to develop leadership skills

Completed by students every year

7,000+
Service Hours

$24.7M
Offered to the class of 2022

In College Scholarships

While attending Hill-Murray

28%
Of Students Earn College Credits

30%
Receive  

Financial Aid
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LASALLIAN TEACHING GRANTS

In addition to a caring heart, the best teachers have a desire to continually learn and grow in their profession.  

As a part of the Professional Excellence pillar of our Go Boldly strategic plan, we are investing in our teachers to support  

their learning and development. One example of this investment is the Lasallian Teaching Endowment, established in 2015  

by a generous donor and rooted in the commitments made by The Christian Brothers in their pursuit of educational  

excellence. Teachers, co-curricular leadership and administrators are encouraged to dream big and apply for this funding 

opportunity to enhance their skills with the intention of positively transforming the student experience at Hill-Murray School.  

Ten teachers and administrators received Lasallian Grants for experiences during the summer of 2022. 

Learning
Outside the
Classroom

Brent Johnson, TNC Director, attended a week-long Blackfeet 
Immersion experience, OKI-NI-SOO-KA-WA (Come and See),  
at De La Salle Blackfeet School in Browning, MT, for the 2022 
Lasallian Social Justice Institute (LSJI). “My experience with  
LSJI has motivated me to collaborate with Hill-Murray’s  
Dr. Julie Robinson to take a group of our students on their own  
OKI-NI-SOO-KA-WA (Come and See) Blackfeet Immersion 
experience. This immersion experience is a service trip for 
students that will take place from Jan 28—Feb 4, 2023 and will 
create an increased student awareness of the history, challenges 
and current realities of indigenous peoples, specifically those of 
the Blackfeet American Indian Tribe. During this trip Hill-Murray 
students will help support teachers at the De La Salle School 
in Browning, MT, as well as participate in cultural immersion 
experiences provided by the Blackfeet community.”
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Thank you to our alumni volunteers who serve  

on the Lasallian Teaching Endowment  

application review and selection committee.  

If you are interested in investing in faculty and 

staff development or serving on this committee 

in the future, please contact Katie McNulty, 

Advancement Director, at 651-748-2219 or 

kmcnulty@hill-murray.org.

Kathleen Babich, Science teacher, attended the highly-selective NASA Texas Space 
Grant Consortium professional development training for teachers. “My Lasallian 
grant allowed me the opportunity to attend Liftoff 2022 at NASA in Houston, TX, a 
prestigious teacher workshop where we got to hear from and visit with engineers and 
scientists who work at NASA, as well as astronauts like Fred Haise from the Apollo 13 
mission. Liftoff 2022 was all about the Artemis generation, the next mission to our 
moon. My students will be learning all about Artemis, and how this is the first step of 
making our mission to Mars a reality. The kids will be creating a mission patch, and 
then developing their own Crew Exploration Vehicle (CEV) within a set of parameters. 

“It is hard to put into words how meaningful this opportunity was for me, but also 
what amazing things it has allowed me to bring into my classroom.” (Pictured first)

Kirsten Luna, Spanish teacher and Michele Corrales, Spanish teacher, attended a  
5-day Kagan Cooperative Learning Workshop in June of 2022. Teachers use Kagan 
Structures to focus on active student engagement. These teaching strategies increase 
academic achievement, enhance self-esteem and develop students’ social skills 
and character virtues. This workshop provided Ms. Luna and Ms. Corrales with new 
strategies to implement in their classrooms this school year. (Pictured second)

Rebecca Fandrich, Theology Department Chair, attended the Buttiemer Institute at 
Manhattan College, a two-week retreat to kick off an intensive three-year formation 
program that studies the life and work of Saint John Baptist de La Salle and the origins 
of the Lasallian educational mission. “Buttimer Institute has provided our school an 
opportunity to be connected to the greater Lasallian Network. Upon returning to  
Hill-Murray, we have implemented a new closing prayer formula that includes our 
school’s two charisms (Benedictine & LaSallian). The students and staff have really 
taken hold of this call & response prayer experience. We have also done more faculty 
and staff formation and we are providing opportunities for our students to attend the 
Lasallian Youth Gathering in Memphis this summer.” (Pictured third)

Aaron Benner, Dean of Students and Melissa Dan, President, attended the  
Brother John Johnston Institute of Contemporary Lasallian Practice. This is a two-year 
formation experience where school leaders focus on deepening their understanding 
of Saint John Baptist de La Salle’s story and vision, Lasallian pedagogy, the Lasallian 
promotion of justice and Lasallian spirituality. (Pictured fourth)

Kelly Schwartzbauer, English teacher, participates in ongoing professional 
development for Culturally and Linguistically Responsive Teaching and Learning 
(CLR). “My CLR training has really transformed my teaching and my students’ learning. 
My classroom is a place where students’ cultural behaviors are validated and affirmed 
and where students are building or bridging skills and behaviors that will lead them  
to success in school and beyond. Presently, I am working with other Hill-Murray 
teachers on developing their CLR skill set and knowledge, as well as coaching teachers 
on their CLR journey.” 

Kelley Barbato, Director of the Middle School and Elizabeth Marin, World Language 

Department Chair, attended the Project Based Learning (PBL) World Conference  
for School Leaders and Instructional Coaches in Napa Valley, CA for a week in June.  
Ms. Marin’s new role as a part-time PBL Instructional Coach for teachers, helps 
teachers build effective PBL learning experiences and rubrics, and coaches teachers 
through the process. This grant has allowed teachers an opportunity to join a  
PBL cohort for 5 weeks to develop teaching methods in which students learn by 
actively engaging in real-world and personally-meaningful projects. To date, over 30 
Hill-Murray faculty members have completed the PBL cohort and are implementing 
PBL into their lessons.
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“When I started thinking about high schools for Tristan a few  
years ago, I thought that it would be awfully cool if he could 
go to Hill-Murray,” said Rebekah. “I feel connected to the  
Sisters. This is their school. But I just wasn’t sure if it would  
be financially possible.”

In 2012, Taylor’s connection to the Sisters  
and the Monastery really took hold when  
she took a part-time job helping in the 
Healthcare Center. She said it was a wonderful 
job that fed her soul. But, by 2018, a deeply 
devout Catholic with strong Benedectine 
values, Taylor was looking for more. She 
wanted an even deeper connection to the 
Monastery, the ministry and prayer. 

She began the process of becoming an Associate. The Associate 
program is for single, Catholic women, who want to live their faith 
deeply in the Benedectine context. In 2020, Taylor became one 
of only four Associates at St. Paul’s Monastery. “It’s been a real joy 
praying with the Sisters, volunteering with them, serving with 
them, it’s incredible,” Rebekah says. 

As her connection to the Monastery grew stronger, so did her 
desire for Tristan to attend Hill-Murray. It made perfect sense: 
they’d been going to the Monastery together since he was little, 
attending Mass and praying with the Sisters. “He’s like their 
grandson or nephew,” Rebekah laughs. 

But there was a serious problem with her perfect plan. Taylor is a 
full-time social worker in hospice care. “The work is very rewarding, 
but not necessarily lucrative,” she says. Taylor applied for tuition 
assistance and then prayed. She had no idea if she’d qualify for 
financial aid, but she vividly remembers her tears reading the 
acceptance letter. 

“I’m so grateful to have him in a place where  
he is seen, where teachers know his name, 

where he’s valued and where he can really just be himself and 
shine,” Rebekah says. 

By all indications, Tristan has quickly found a home in his first few 
months as a Pioneer. “The freshman feels as if he truly belongs,” 
Rebekah says. Because of his passion for theater, Hill-Murray was 
Tristan’s first choice for high school, but it’s the last place Rebekah 
thought he’d be able to attend just a few years ago.

She believes he’s a direct benefactor of the Benedictine value  
of hospitality—something the Sisters introduced to students when 
they opened Archbishop Murray Memorial High School in 1958 
and is still deeply entrenched in the culture of Hill-Murray School 
decades later.

“The Monastery is really a community of love and commitment,” 
Rebekah says. “Hill-Murray is constantly on their minds. To the 
Sisters, the connection to the school is really an important one. 
Even if the students never step foot over there, the Sisters are 
carrying all of the kids, including my own, in their hearts.”

One Family’s Road to Hill-Murray 
Runs Through St. Paul’s Monastery
When Rebekah Taylor walked into St. Paul’s Monastery more 

than a decade ago, she was simply looking for a peaceful 

oasis to pray and a comfortable place to practice her faith. 

Little did she know at the time her spiritual journey would 

begin to deepen drastically that day and set in motion a chain 

of events that would help her son, Tristan, attend Hill-Murray.

DONOR IMPACT

PICTURED:  
Tristan Rodriguez ’25,  

and mom, Rebekah Taylor

“I’m so grateful to have him  
in a place where he is seen,  

where teachers know his 
name, where he’s valued and 

where he can really just be 
himself and shine”
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*New scholarships for 2021–2022 school year.

SCHOLARSHIP AWARDEES 2021–2022

You can learn more about starting a scholarship for current and future 
Pioneers by contacting Denise Bates, Executive Director  
of Advancement, at dbates@hill-murray.org or 651-748-2440.

The Adam Gott 
Scholarship
Madeline Wegleitner

Archbishop Murray  
Memorial High School 
Classes of 1962-63
Andrew Nimis 

Ancient Order of  
Hibernians Scholarship
Sam Lehner 

Bob Karr Scholarship
Grayson Crummy

Max Johnson 

Brother Francis Carr 
Scholarship
Jack Schoenecker

Class of 1969
Mae Lindemer 

Class of 1974 
Adeline Heymans

*The Dinzeo Family 
Scholarship
Landon Cottingham 

Dolores Rigali Barrett 
Scholarship
Nichole Bertini 

Don Blake History 
Scholarship
Donovan O’Malley 

Dr. Susan Paul 
Education Fund
Michelle McGrath 

Eleanor Beckley 
Scholarship 

Abigail Haldorson

Max Kacerik

Bridget Lisle 

Audrey Till 

Eugene and Lucille 
Schiltgen Memorial 
Scholarship Fund
Abigail Haldorson

Evan Myers 
Memorial Fund
Evan Futhey 

*Faust Family 
Scholarship 

Jayden Ebert

Fellrath Family  
Scholarship Fund
Yonas Ahmed 

John Bessman

Claire Huss

The Finding Waldo 
Scholarship 

Jonah Lewis

Bryant Rangel

Eliana Uremovich

Flaherty Family  
Foundation Scholarship
Atnacia Asfaw

Henry Clark

Mackenzie Conway 

Larkin Crummy

Caitlyn Flanagan 

Regan Flohrs

Erick Morales-Hernandez

Oswaldo Morales-
Hernandez

Zachary LaBeaux

Boden Sampair

Founders Scholarship 

Edith Mack

Frank & Margaret 
Asenbrenner 
Endowment  
Education Fund
Alexis DePuydt

Mikko Houge

Claire Huss 

Frank & Margaret 
Asenbrenner 
Scholarship
Adeline Bennett

Jack Nelson

Mayowa Sikiru

Future Leader 
Scholarship
Natalia Acevedo

Yonas Ahmed

Faith Albert

Daedreaon  
Alexander-Dozier

Sophie Alsum

Atnacia Asfew

Daniel Banderes-Infante

Peter Basso

Joey Bertini

Emma Bever

Chloe Boreen

DeCario Brown

Gabe Cote

Andrea Cuenca Medina

Xavier Daniels

Jessica Dochniak

Joshua Garvey

Maya Giese

Uriel Gonzalez-Barragan

Elise Groppoli

Kennedy Heidel

Logan Hensler

Selena Hernandez

Ella Hornung

Mia Howard

Alyssa Hurley

Sydney Jarvis

Tashvi Johnson

Daniella Johnson

Kevin Joyce

Malia Kenney

William Kenney

Maxwell Krakowski

Andrew Latterell

Payton Mackley

Joseph McCarthy

Eveny McNulty

Benjamin Miller 

Erick Morales-Hernandez

Zanthiago Muyulema

Bennett Nicholson

Vinny Pearcy

Evelyn Perkins

Skylar Peterson

John Pietruszewski

Kevin Puchaicela

Bryant Rangel

Simon Seidl

Sawyer Seidl

Ransom Teagum

Benjamin Tousignant

Timothy Trembley

Wilfredo Vargas

Ariadna Vargas

Gabriela Verdeja

Kevin Zelada

*The Green and White 
Scholarship
Samantha Bever

Cassandra Coffey

Brady Ingebritson

Caden Sampair

The Green Family 
Scholarship
Aloysius Ireland 

Gregory and Doris 
Celski Scholarship
Jack Senden

Helen & Mac Faust 
Family  
Fund for Catholic 
Education 

John Bessman

Genevieve Bradshaw

Jack Garvey

Evan Mackley

Hill-Murray Diversity 
Scholarship
Anthony Banderas-Infante

Bennett Nicholson

Max Nicholson

*James and Molly 
Jungbauer Family 
Scholarship
Kennedy Heidel

Tashvi Johnson

Caroline Wicks  

Chris Wicks

John and Linda Shields 
Scholarship Fund
George Cave

Lily Kopp

Colin Skellenger

Damajay Stewart  

John and Mary Wren 
Scholarship 
Korto Bessman

Tessa Dostal

Adam Hejny

Katherine Mueller

Skylar Peterson

Elli Petronack

Matthew Sutherland

Johnson Family 
Scholarship
Samara LaPonte

Jonah Lewis 

Dynastee Mackey

Rashad McKinley

Jamie Montague

*Klein Family 
Endowment
Aniya Davis 

*Marcia and Gerry Kraut 
Scholarship
Sam Babalola

Andrea Cuenca Medina

Kevin Zelada

Marge and Lee 
DuFrense Education 
Fund
Connor Barott

Maria Chelberg 
Memorial Fund
Mia Rich

Mark Andrew  
Westerhaus 
Scholarship
Bryant Rangel

Mark C. Nyman 
Scholarship
Brendan Daley

Shannon Heymans 

Zachary Ray

Mary Jo Rueb 
Memorial Fund 

Abigail Haldorson

Isabella Rausch

Mary M. Morelli 
Scholarship 

Ellie Meis 

Mazur/O’Malley 
Scholarship 

Oswaldo Morales-
Hernandez 

Murphy Family  
Scholarship Fund 

Raegan Pearson

Pierce Family 
Scholarship
Adam Rausch 

Pioneer Partners
Maria Conger

Tanner Hoy

Thiago Jaime

Santiago Keefer

Kendall Kotzmacker

Ava Maas

Tessa Mackley

Audrey Niese

Hayley Setterstrom

Audrey Till

Isabelle Twohy

Adriana Woolsey

Radford-Lawrence 
Scholarship
Ryan Madigan 

Regan Family  
Scholarship Fund
Noah Aguirre

Evan Curtis

Tessa Dostal

Joseph Glamos

Lucas Heyer

Carl Jakoblich

Max Kacerik

Ava Kopp

Malcolm Lenz

Christopher Lopez

Jayda Mackey

Claire McGrath

Katie McGrath

Maci Mogren

Vinny Pearcy

Damajay Stewart

Ron Ryan Memorial 
Fund
Kaden Walker

Roy T. Rueb 
Scholarship 

Uriel Gonzalez-Barragan 

Andrew Schoenecker

Sara Edel and Dee 
Reinking Scholarship
Maci Mogren 

Scott E. Carlson 
Scholarship
Kennedy Heidel 

Sisters of St. Paul’s 
Monastery Scholarship
Jeronimo Laklia 

*St. Columba 
Scholarship 

Shannon Conway

Cole Nelson 

St. Joseph Scholarship
Anthony  
Banderas-Infante

Emanuel  
Banderas-Infante

Isabella Barbato

Genevieve Bradshaw

Sophie Bradshaw

Wayne Clark

Anthony Endthoff

Kirsten Feesl

Soruv Francis

Logan Jones

Henry Liberty

Matthew Melander

Dominique Ochoa-Gomez

The Scott Richards  
Memorial Fund 

Elise O’Neil 

Sullivan Family 
Scholarship
Connor Barott 

Tolaas Memorial 
Scholarship 

Cece Magill

Seamus Monahan

Tyler Berqual Memorial 
Scholarship
Dylan Godbout

Robbie Wong

William Schram 
Memorial Scholarship
Gabe Coto

Xavier Daniels

Uriel Gonzalez-Barragan

Maxwell Israel

Alice Johnson

Ryan Pineda

Ransom Teagum

Sawyer Twombly
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AUCTION RECAP

The 2022 Pioneer Premier Auction, held at Hill-Murray on  
Saturday, April 30, was a tremendous night for our students and  
our community. The evening brought together generations of 
families, alums, and supporters—all committed to Hill-Murray’s 
mission. All told, this generous community donated $1.25 million. 
The dollars raised are invested directly in support of tuition 
assistance, programming and facilities updates. This year’s auction 
video featured Hill-Murray alum and Creighton University student, 
Domayoym Gbolo ’19, whose story personifies the perseverance  
and determination at the heart of Hill-Murray’s values. 

During the program, Hill-Murray President Melissa Dan  
presented the 2022 President’s Award to Jan and Mike Johnson, 
an incredible force for good at Hill-Murray who have touched so 
many students’ lives. In 1998, the Johnsons created the Student 
Opportunity Scholarship. The Johnsons wanted Hill-Murray to 
become more accessible because they knew that education is the 
path to changing kids’ futures. Today, their scholarship funds four  
students every year and they have made an impact on dozens 
of students who have been able to experience the life-changing 
benefits of a Hill-Murray Catholic education thanks to the 
Johnson’s support. 

Thank you to the 2022 Auction co-chairs Molly Lawrence  
Schaffer ’91 and Korie Regan, auction manager Jean Schreier, 
and the dedicated members of the Pioneer Premiere Auction 
Committee for their tireless work in making the 2022 Auction  
a fabulous event. 

Pioneer Premier 
Auction 2022A Roaring Good Time
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A Legacy that Lasts
On its 75th Anniversary, the Legacy of 
St. Paul’s Monastery Lives on at Hill-Murray 
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The Sisters from St. Paul’s Monastery responded to a call 

from the Archdiocese to open a girls school on the east side 

of Saint Paul. They were responsible for building Archbishop 

Murray Memorial High School (AMMHS) in 1958. AMMHS 

merged with Hill High School in 1971 to form Hill-Murray 

School. The current monastery is adjacent to Hill-Murray to 

the northeast. The connection between the two entities is 

long and strong. This article tells that story. 

Sister Marie Fujan, OSB is the 
first to admit she needs a little 
extra time to remember every 
little detail from the days she 
taught home economics and 
religion classes at AMMHS 
and then Hill-Murray School. 
Who can blame her? That 
was more than 60 years ago. 
However, Sister Marie, who 
recently turned 85, can quickly 
recall–and recite–the values she 
and her fellow Sisters from  
St. Paul’s Monastery taught the 
kids in those first few years. 

“The goal was that the students would appreciate one another, 
respect one another and help one another,” said Sister Marie, who 
paused, smiled and laughed softly as she realized these are all 
Benedictine values she’s lived by her entire life. “As Benedictine 
Sisters, we have always followed the Rule of Saint Benedict. These 
are the values that we taught way back then and that’s what we 
hope is still being taught in the school today.” 

It’s fairly common knowledge that the Sisters of St. Paul’s 
Monastery are responsible for Hill-Murray’s Benedictine roots. 
Sister Marie and her peers were the original faculty and built the 
building that was first AMMHS and eventually Hill-Murray School 
when AMMHS and Hill High School merged in 1971. 

continued on page 16

Sister Marie Home Ec. I, II Auxilia.
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What’s lesser known are the details of the sacrifice 
the Benedictine Sisters made for Hill-Murray. Simply, 
they put the community’s wants and needs ahead of  
their own—a decision that created an everlasting 
connection between the school and the Monastery 
and set in motion a chain of events that charted the 
course of Hill-Murray’s history.

A New School or a New Home? 

Seventy five years ago, 178 Sisters left Saint Benedict’s 
Monastery in St. Joseph, Minnesota, the first 
Benedictine monastery in the Midwest, to establish a 
new monastery on Summit Avenue in Saint Paul. 

Interest and membership in the Monastery would 
grow rapidly in the Twin Cities and the Sisters 
soon outgrew the space on Summit Avenue. They 
purchased the land where Hill-Murray now sits in 
1955. Their plan was to immediately build a new 
Monastery on the property, but Archbishop John 
Murray had other ideas. He wanted the Sisters to 
build a school instead.

According to Sister Lucia Schwickerath, OSB, the then 
leaders, Sister Luanne and Mother Marcelline met 
with the Archbishop and shared their plan. “He said 
we need a girls high school on the eastside even more 
than you need a Monastery,” said Sister Lucia, who 
is telling the story to the best of her second-hand 
knowledge. Although Sister Lucia wasn’t in the room 
that day, she is 100% certain of one thing: the Sisters, 
as a group, weren’t pleased, at least initially, with the 
Archbishop’s reaction and his request. 

“On the way home from the meeting, Mother 
Marcelline said, ‘We have to pray about this.’ ” said 
Sister Lucia. “The Sisters were emotional and needed 
to step back and make a decision from the spirit.”  

continued from page 15FEATURE STORY

TOP:  
Construction begins on AMMHS, 1958.

ABOVE: 
The inaugural class of Sisters and staff 
gather in the AMMHS library.

RIGHT:  
Sister Marie Fujan, OSB outside her 
former dorm room, now the current band 
practice room at Hill-Murray.

“...Without their selflessness,  
their commitment to the greater good  

and their daily sacrifices, it’s highly unlikely 
our school would be here today.” 

— Melissa Dan,  
Hill-Murray School President
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Archbishop Murray was a powerful figure, but that 
didn’t mean the Sisters had to do what he wanted. 
Sister Lucia and several of the current Sisters at  
St. Paul’s Monastery, who we sat down with this 
Fall to reminisce about their 75th anniversary, said 
the Sisters contemplated what to do for quite some 
time. There was a “great deal of discernment” before 
they finally made a decision.

“The important thing was that the Sisters wanted to 
do what God had in store for us to do,” she said. “The 
Benedictines are known for starting things that are 
needed, and in the end, that’s what we did.” 

But the Sisters didn’t just decide to build a school; 
they did much of the actual work to make it happen. 
Most importantly, they were the main fundraisers, 
and Sister Lucia even remembers picking rocks from 
the land on Larpenteur Avenue, so construction 
crews could lay the school’s foundation. 

A statute of Saint Benedict looks over 
the grounds of St. Paul’s Monastery

Sister Marie Fujan holding 
her Benedtine Medalcontinued on page 18
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FEATURE STORY continued from page 17

“We still have something to give to the school... 
It’s our history and what we’ve been  

about all along. It’s the Benedictine way.”

— Sister Marie Fujan, OSB

ABOVE:  
Front Row, Left to Right Sister Lucia Schwickerath, OSB,  
Sister Lois (Gerald) Hauwiller, OSB, Sister Andriette Schommer, OSB,  
Sister Andrine Schommer, OSB, Sister Eleanor Wartman, OSB  
Back Row Sister Marie Fujan, OSB, Sister Catherine Mehotte, OSB – Prioress 

“Anyone and everyone who has been a part 
of the Hill-Murray community, past and 
present, owes the Sisters a huge debt of 
gratitude,” Hill-Murray President Melissa 
Dan said. “Without their selflessness, their 
commitment to the greater good and their 
daily sacrifices, it’s highly unlikely our 
school would be here today.” 

Then and Now…

AMMHS opened its doors to 211 ninth 
grade girls in 1958. The Sisters would staff 
AMMHS and then Hill-Murray until 2000. 
Since they decided to build the school 
rather than a new monastery in the late 
1950s, they had no place to live. Sister Marie 
and several of her peers resided in what is 
now the music department.

Members of the very first graduating class 
of 1962 have vivid and fond memories of 
the Sisters, who encouraged, inspired and 

supported them. AMMHS Alum Pat Black 
’62 said the Sisters were true Pioneers for 
young women. 

“The Benedictine Sisters impressed upon 
me their ardent belief in the value of 
educating girls and women,” Black said 
recently. “They plunked this school down in 
the middle of farms, on the east end of the 
Twin Cities. It was close to working class 
families who sacrificed to send us. Because 
of their belief in us, many of us were able to 
thrive, to find new horizons, to explore who 
we are as creative women, lively and aware 
and responsible in a world that challenges 
us in every way. We received this education 
and we were prepared to give back to the 
universe as we saw fit.”

Sister Marie smiles when she hears these 
stories. She and her peers emphasized 
discipline and etiquette but also created a 
supportive, nurturing environment with 

Monastery photos by: T.E. Morris, ’85
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the goal of helping students succeed. 
She recalls having several students who 

“struggled” academically. 

“It was so important to give those students 
things that they could accomplish;  
it was critical to their self-esteem,” she 
says. “And many of them turned out to 
be quite successful.”

The Benedictine values the Sisters taught 
remain rock solid and their influence  
is deeply ingrained in the culture of  
Hill-Murray. President Melissa Dan is 
quick to point out that Hill-Murray’s 
mission today is really no different than 
what the Sisters envisioned for the school 
more than 60 years ago. “We’re trying to 
empower students to reach their fullest 
potential by inspiring them to utilize their 
God-given strengths to become leaders 
who will make a positive difference in the 
world,” says Melissa Dan.

As the h celebrate their 75th anniversary, 
they are entering into a period of 
discernment about the future, especially 
as the Sisters continue to age. President 
Melissa Dan and Prioress Sister Catherine 
Nehotte, OSB have begun engaging the 
Sisters and Hill-Murray leadership, in 
serious conversation about how to 
formalize the relationship in perpetuity. 
The goal is to keep St. Paul’s Monastery’s 
mission and Benedictine charisms alive 
forever.

This news gives Sister Marie much to 
celebrate. Although her memories of the 
very early days at the school have faded 
over the years, it’s crystal clear today that 
she and her fellow Sisters care deeply 
about Hill-Murray and its students–past, 
present and future.

“We still have something to give to the 
school,” she says. “It’s our history and 
what we’ve been about all along. It’s the 
Benedictine way.”

RIGHT:  
Sister Catherine  
Nehotte, OSB, Prioress  
of St. Paul’s Monastery 
joins Melissa Dan  
at the President’s Dinner.
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ALUMNI HAPPENINGS

Celebrating 
50 Years of 
Hill-Murray

1    The first co-ed class of  
Hill-Murray, 1972, celebrated 
50 years at Indian Hills in 
September.

2    Br. Francis Carr and  
Dave Mrozinski ’72 catch-up  
at Homecoming.

3    The 1972 Cross Country 
Independent State Champs 
are honored at Homecoming 
halftime.

4    The football team prays before 
the Homecoming game.

5    The 1972 Baseball Independent  
State Champs were honored 
last spring.

6    The 2022 Athletic Hall of Fame 
includes Don Hartman ’64, 
Taylor Cross ’08,  
Deanna Mauer Doherty ’97,  
Tim Whisler ’72, and  
Tess Rizzardi ’79.  
Not pictured: Dennis Ryan ’85.

7    Archbishop Murray and  
Hill High School celebrate  
their 60th reunions.

8    Former staff Anne Becker, 
Michele Pulanco, Nancy 
Perrault, and Judy Markoe at the  
Easter Breakfast.

9    Theatre alumni gather  
before the Spring show.

10  Andrea Morelli Mondry ’01 
and Chase Haider ’09 mentor 
DECA students.

1

2 3

4
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Hill-Murray is blessed with the financial support of so many. Because of this generosity, a strong tradition of excellence 
continues in the classroom and in our community. The following donor list covers fiscal year July 1, 2021–June 30, 2022. 

St. Benedict Society
Gifts of $100,000+
Donald & Jean Regan  
Fund for Hill-Murray

Joan F. & James D. Hardy

Hill-Murray Fathers Club

Nicholas Center Endowment 
Fund for Hill-Murray School

Daniel & Christine Rice

Shannon & Charles Runyon

Gifts of  
$50,000–$99,999
Anonymous

Catholic Services  
Appeal Foundation

Flaherty Family Foundation

Hill-Murray Mothers Club

Robert Karr

Premier Banks

Patrick O. & Mary K. Regan

Bev Rieks

Orville & Amber Rinehart

Anthony IV  
& Ruth Yocum

Gifts of  
$25,000–$49,999
Anonymous 

Mary Pat & Joseph Abraham

Marni (Haydock) & Chuck Bond

Carl & Kim Casale

Brian & Carmen Colombo

Jim Hansen

Brian & Kerry Hazelton

Michael & Janet Johnson

Denise & James Koller

Mark & Irene Lambert

David & Ann Langer

Pioneer Foundation  
for the Performing Arts

Gary & Patricia Sauer

Skipper Slawik Fund of the 
Catholic Community Foundation

Timothy & Shannon Yocum

Gifts of  
$10,000–$24,999
Sarah Andersen & Chris Hayner

Julie & Brett Andrich

Joseph & Sonja Brockman

Lisa & Steve Cichy

Degree Of Honor Protection/
SAVE MN #505

Christa & Steve Dyer

David & Denise Faust

Garofalo Family Fdn.  
of the Saint Paul Foundation

James & Roxanne Gerads

Daniel & Carrie Hackman

Pat & Traci Haugh

Mark & Ann Heller

Steven & Julie Henseler

Ronald & Paula Herold

Johnson-Erickson Fund  
of the Saint Paul &  
Minnesota Foundation

James & Molly Jungbauer

Dana & Steve Karr

Peter & Ingrid Koller

Joe Lasnier & Denise 
Hunninghake

Brian & Jennifer Laumeyer

Literacy Matters Foundation

Mauer Chevrolet

Jessica & Jason Nickelson

Timothy Norman

Robert & Marilyn O’Dea

Cynthia & John O’Halloran

Patrick O’Keefe &  
Molly Murphy O’Keefe

One At A Time Foundation

Michael & Kathleen Pearson

Premier Banks - MN

Timothy & Kristen Rieser

Jennifer Roach

Thomas & Kristin Rogers

Travis & Christa Rymal

David Simmet &  
Kaitlin Langer-Simmet

Smart Data Solutions Inc

William C. Schram Tuition Asst. 
Fund for Hill-Murray School

John & Mary Wren

St. Scholastica 
Society
Gifts of $5,000–$9,999
Aim Higher Foundation

Anonymous

Anytime Fitness LLC

James & Mary Brockman

Camegaran, LLC

Dolan Printing

Stephanie & Patrick Duval

Tony & Summer Eger

Mary Gaertner

Joseph & Mary Giannini

Stephen & Lisa Gott

Christopher & Kathleen Gross

Harmon & Hartmon  
Financial Group

Monica Hilger

Hill-Murray Athletic Department

Martha & Duane Huizenga

I.C. System Inc

Indian Hills Golf Club

Kurt & Kathleen Kaiser

Anne Klein & Richard Joplin

Landscapes Unlimited

Langer Real Estate Services

Jennifer & Benjamin Lavine

Robert Lawrence, III &  
Linda Lawrence

Matt Sklar & Kim Loria

Jeffrey & Janice Lynn

Michael Mazur & Brigid O’Malley

Ronald & Marilyn Mitsch

Bruce & Merry Netland

Michael Ortlip

Performance Pool & Spa

Gary & Marcia Phillips

Platinum Bank

Jerome & Judith Quinlan

Heather & John Reardon

Michael & Mary Regan

Lee Runyon

Molly & Jacob Schaffer

Robert & Margaret Simmet

Emily & Gregory Springer

Peter & Kimberly Venuta

Frank Wald

Matthew & Anne Wolsfeld

Kellee & Joseph Wren

Anthony Yocum, V & Sara Yocum

Mary & William Zimmer

St. John Baptist  
de La Salle Society
Gifts of $2,500–$4,999
3M Foundation

James & Jill Ackley

Activar Inc

Amy & Jonathan Berg

Ronald & Catharine Berqual

Ryan & Jessica Bierwerth

James & Judith Brass

Lance & Barbara Carlson

Lee & Yvonne Clintsman

Commercial Utilities 
Curella Company

Paul & Amy Dinzeo

Dorothy Ann Bakery & Cafe

Timothy & Susan Fangel

Terrence & Kim Faust

Frattalone Companies, Inc.

Robert Garofalo

Jennifer Hankes Painter

Elizabeth & Todd Hanson

A.B. Cenac, Jr. Foundation

Anonymous

Sarah Andersen &  
Chris Hayner

Andersen Foundation

Paul & Eileen Angeli

Archdiocese of Saint Paul  
& Minneapolis

Marni (Haydock) & Chuck Bond

Carl & Kim Casale

Catholic Services Appeal 
Foundation

Lisa & Steve Cichy

Daniel & Martha Conners

Janeice DeLisle & David Hodgson

The DeLonais Family Foundation

Donations For Education

Flaherty Family Foundation

Mary Gaertner

Donald & Patricia Garofalo

Daniel & Carrie Hackman

Jim Hansen

Mark & Teri Hanson

Joan F. & James D. Hardy

Brian & Kerry Hazelton

Mark & Ann Heller

Steven & Julie Henseler

Hill-Murray Fathers Club

Hill-Murray Mothers Club

Michael & Janet Johnson

P. Johnson Estate

Joyful Women Fund

Robert Karr

Denise & James Koller

Peter & Ingrid Koller

Kopp Family Foundation

Cynthia Kranz

Mark & Irene Lambert

David & Ann Langer

Joe Lasnier & Denise 
Hunninghake

Minndependent

Katie Regan Nath & Andrew Nath

Nicholas Center Endowment 
Fund for Hill-Murray School

One At A Time Foundation

Connie & Philip Paquette

Pepsi Bottling Group, Inc.

Pioneer Booster Club

Pioneer Foundation for the 
Performing Arts

Premier Banks

James & Julie Rechtiene

Daniel & Korie Regan

Kelly Regan

Michael O. & Mary E. Regan

Patrick O. & Mary K. Regan

Sean O. & Mary Dolan Regan

Don & Jean Regan

Colleen Regan Espana

Daniel & Christine Rice

Michelle Richards

Michael & Karen Roman

Roy T. Rueb Family

Shannon & Chuck Runyon

Peter & Melissa Santrach

Gary & Patricia Sauer

Walter & Leona Schmitt  
Family Foundation 

School Space Media

William C. Schram Jr. & Dolores 
Schram Tuition Assistance Fund

Ann Jane Shiely Charitable  
Lead Annuity Trust

Simcote, Inc.

John & Marla Simmet

Peter & Mary Simmet

Robert & Margaret Simmet

Skipper Slawik Fund of the 
Catholic Community Foundation

Timothy & Christine Steigauf

William & Carol Sweasy

Target Stores

Rebecca & Phillip Taylor

Gary & Sheryl Vasko

Roger & Lynn Vasko

James & Mary Ellen Weber

John & Mary Wren

Timothy & Shannon Yocum

Anthony IV & Ruth Yocum

Anthony V & Sara Yocum

Roger (Guy) & Wendy Young 

Mary & William Zimmer

Hill-Murray Emerald Club Members      Donors who have exceeded $100,000 in total cash gifts in their lifetime. 

THANK YOU GENEROUS DONORS
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Meghan & Dan Hermes

Mark & Kimberly Holland

Paul & Suzanne Humbert

Michele & William Ilc

Jacob & Joan Jordan

Kopp Family Foundation

Gary & Karen Krebsbach

Jessica & Doyle Lewis

Jenna & Mark Lobanoff

Daniel & Lisa Mauer

Jennifer & Andrew McCurdy

Maureen Meadows-Werner  
& James Werner

Karen & Nicholas Meyer

James & Catherine Miettunen

James Misgen

Todd & Susan Montpetit

Morelli’s Discount Liquor,  
Meats & Italian Market, Inc.

Anne & Kraig Narr

Katie & Andrew Nath

Randal & Janell Newton

Connie & Philip Paquette

Pergola Management

Jane Persoon

Melissa & Lawrence Peterson

Real Liaisons, LLC

Casey & Bridget Regan

Kelly Regan

Sean & Mary Regan

RJM Construction

Kimberly Roe Nelson 
& Daniel Nelson

Benjamin & Genelle Ross

Saint Joseph’s Academy  
Alumnae Association

Jonathan & Carol Schmelz

Seven Vines Vineyard & Winery

Lisa Shannon

Emily & Mark Sharockman

Adam & Lynsey Simmet

Saint Paul Fire Fighters Local 21

State Farm Insurance Companies

TC Pallet Inc

The Harley Companies, Inc.

Kenneth & Mary Ann Thelen

Trane Technologies

John & Bonnie Treacy

Craig & Amy Twombly

Doug & Carrie Uphus

Richard & Jane Walz

Keith & Colleen Wietecki

Mary Pat & Lawrence Wlazik

James & Bree Young

Brian & Kristi Zellmer

St. Elizabeth  
Ann Seton Society
Gifts of $1,000–$2,499
Anonymous

Jason Adamidis

John & Janet Ahern

Mary Lou Alesso

Ancient Order of Hibernians

Jody & Steve Anderly

Thomas & Maureen Anderson

Kathryn & Roger Anitzberger

John & Julie Appert

Arkco Sales Inc

Brian & Kelly Aubrey

BAE Systems Matching Gift Plan

Sara & Matthew Barker

Mark Barrett

Patricia & Russell Becker

Thomas & Julie Betti

Mark & Rodella Bierwerth

Scott & Jackson Black

Donald Blake

Blessed Sacrament Parish

Angela & Davin Brandt

Tim & Katie Bratland

Jean & Lloyd Busch

Mike & Kris Capra

Susan & Bruce Caulfield

John & Sheri Celski

Mary & James Chastek

Teresa & Eric Christenson

Church of Saint Bernard  
of Saint Paul

Church of the Assumption

Alexander & Judith Cirillo

Benjamin & Molly Cirillo

Anthony & Lisa Ciro

Alexander & Anna Cleaveland

Brian & Christianne Conners

Mary & Gary Cook

Michael & Mary Kay Cooney

Matthew & Theresa Cottingham

Crabtree’s Garden Gate

Patrick & Joan Crowley

Anthony & Erika Curella

Custom Contracting

William & Karen Decker

Donald & Maureen Delsing

Jessica & Michael Downes

Jim Duval

Stephanie Eckerman 
& Ryan Rubischko

Sara Edel & Dee Reinking

Nicole & John Erickson

Kristopher & Roselyn Esteb

W. Gary & Elizabeth Faust

Gail & Eugenio Flores

Timothy & Kathleen Floyd

Nicholas & Christi Frattalone

Fresh Paint

Gallagher Financial Services Inc.

Donald & Patricia Garofalo

Jeffrey & Meredith Gibbons

Patricia & Jacob Gibbs

Carole Ginkel

Gerald & Mary Glomb

Rodrigo & Joan Gonzalez

Jason & Gina Gorman

Greg Grahn

Mary Grau-Stumpf 
& Thomas Stumpf

Daniel & Colette Hagen

Kathy & Robert Hamer

Sarah & David Handley

Jeffrey Hasselman

Angela & Kirk Hauge

Melissa Hauser

George & Lucille Heenan

Steve & Ann Heimerman

David & Lori Heinrichs

Joseph & Robin Hennessy

Sarah & Roman Hernandez

Hill-Murray Boys Hockey Team

Hill-Murray Girls Hockey Team

Joseph & Susan Hommes

Gregory & Jane Husnik

Island Deliveries

David Jaime &  
AnaLuisa Benavente-Teixeira

Danielle & Matthew Johnson

Gary & Carol Johnson

James & Patricia Johnson

Nancy & Gregory Johnson

Keith & Ceil Jung

James & Carrie Just

Molly Jutz

Christine Kaiser, M.D.

Robert & Jeanne Karschnia

Gary & Monica Kasmirski

Diane Kemper

Roxane & David Klepperich

Thomas & Lona Kluge

Matthew & Carissa Knutson

Michael Koller

Kenneth & Judith Kosel

Molly & Jerald Krakowski

Gerald & Marcia Kraut

Shawn Krile

Kevin & Beth Lafeber

Maureen & Kevin Lahr

Landon C. Scott, PLLC

Gregory Langevin

Charles Leach

William & Susan Lechner

Leonhardt Team/ 
Coldwell Banker Realty

Paul Liedl

Lindey’s Prime Steak House

Erin & Tom Lisle

John & Brenda Long

JoAnne & Leonard Mackley

Emily & Timothy Maher

Susan & Ernie Maier

Kevin Malley

Stephanie & William Mauer

Patrick & Carrie Maurer

Stephanie & Thomas McCarthy

Therese & Kevin McCloughan

Edward & LaVonne McCumber

Denise McDonald

Theresa McEnaney

Daniel & Nicole McGurran

Miriam McGurran

Kieran McNulty &  
Kathleen Maxbauer-McNulty

Medtronic Foundation

Daniel & Lindsay Miller

Minders Marusiewicz

MINNDEPENDENT  
(formerly Minnesota  
Independent School Forum)

Amy Mogren

Lisa & Jordan Montgomery

Mary Morelli

Matt & Regina Morrell

Patricia & Bradley Morrow

Dan Mulvaney

James & Carol Ness

Gina & Anthony Niese

Jane & Thomas Nikolas

Northwestern Mutual  
Wealth Management

Jeanne Nyman

Odgers Berndtson

Renee & Michael Offstein

Old World Beer

LTC (R) David & Barbara Olson

Orchin & Orchin  
Specialists in Orthodontics

Pepsi Bottling Group, Inc.

Kathryn Petron

Neil & Elizabeth Phelan

Christopher & Mary Phillips

Piper Sandler Companies

Timothy & Patricia Pitera

Premier Bank Rochester

William & Krystan Putney

David & Rita Reif

Patricia & James Reily

Amanda Reyes Camacho 
& Luis Reyes

Kevin & Jane Rich

Lynn Rizzardi

RMB HD Inc

Robin & Nick Roberts

Rocheford Plastic Surgery

Colleen Rooney Powers  
& Kevin Powers

Kara & Nicholas Rowan

Christopher & Barbara Rueb

John Russell

Terrance & Kathleen Russell

Tim & LouAnn Ryan

Peter & Jill Sajevic

Gregory & Frances Sauer

LTC Patrick & Ann Sauer

Dennis & Michelle Schiltgen

Lew & Diane Schuweiler

Kristina Sebregts

Samantha & Bill Simpson

Barbara Smith Reis & John Reis

Michael & Holly Sonntag

William & Barbara Sonntag

St. Croix Marine & Power Inc

St. Pascal Baylon Catholic Church

St. Paul’s Monastery

Daniel & Sandra Steichen

Elizabeth Stejskal 
& Timothy Whisler

Roman Stepchuk

Stillwater Investment 
Management, LLC

Sun Ray Plumbing & Heating Inc

Penelope & Tim Swanson

John & Kathryn Then

Michael & Sarah Tillges

Glen & Amy Tischler

Mark & Laurel Tollefsbol

Michael & Connie Toninato

Dana & Jim Tonrey

Total Wine & More

Thomas & Megan Tucci

Danielle & Nick Twohy

A. Thomas & Geraldine Ulness

Melanie & Corey Valentine

Tim & Stacy VanWychen

Raymond & Teresa Voelker

Nancie & Christopher Voss

Dawn & Jason Walker

Teresa Wells

Steven & Karen Werden

Paul Werner &  
Lanette Shaffer Werner

Trent & Lisa Whitcomb

Edward & Christine Wiegert

Andrew & Connie Woessner

William & Jill Wold

John & Rochele Yarusso

Chris & Jessica Zupfer

Jeff & Kersten Zupfer

Founders Society
Gifts of $750–$999
Randy & Heather Bacchus

James & Lisa Basso

Jenny & Jeff Borut

Eric & Denise Bratvold

Howard & Jennifer Bremer

Steven Carrier

Nestor & Marvel Ciro
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THANK YOU GENEROUS DONORS

Elizabeth Fasciana & Ed White

Kristen & Andrew Faust

Scott & Susan Faust

Ben & Leah Gapinski

Alison & Paul Hawkinson

Rebecca Hoffman

Jodi & Bradley Klepac

Mark & Barbara Klosner

Cynthia & Richard Korman

John & Lesa Koski

Michael Kuehn

Jacquie & Michael Lamonica

Barbara & Phillip LaPolice

Scott & Tara Larson

Robert Lawrence, IV  
& Stacey Lawrence

Maggie & Tom Lesher

Scott & Janell Lundgren

Mario & Kay Mariani

Connie McDonnell

Richard & Tanya McElmury

Mark & Joan Mikkelson

Ann & Russ Miller

Tom & Judy Mogren

Katie & Chris O’Connor

James Pekarek

Barbara Petersen

Paul & Carol Petronack

John & Tricia Rozek

Catherine & Gregory Salchow

Jean & Stephen Schreier

David & Cynthia Schwartz

Don Shipp & Mary Shipp, DDS

Fred & Lynda Simon

Lynnett Voshage-Stahl  
& Wyatt Stahl

Christine & John Twohy

James & Mary Wold

Pamela & Gary Wolf

Gifts of $500–$749
Michael & Karen Ackerson

Alison & Brad Adams

Anonymous Anonymous

Mary Appleby

Lisa & Troy Axelson

Kelley & Hank Barbato

Steve & Gail Bates

Annette Bendish & Michael Frey

Molly Bott

Diana Brass & Frank Seidel

Jacqueline Bratvold

Brandon & Amanda Cavness

Michael & Susan Conners

Brian Conway

Charles Crummy  
& Amanda Komorouski

Stephen Czech

Louis Danna, Jr. & LeeAnn Danna

Daniel Delaney

B.H. & D.J. Dischinger

Richard & Leona Dostal

Angela & Erik Drange

Charles & Carol Dunham

Amy & Peter Ericksen

Ashley & Joseph Erickson

Michelle Fahey Gustafsson

Elizabeth & Salvatore Farina

Douglas Faust

Thomas Faust  
& Lisa Koelfgen-Faust

Barbara Flasch

Martin & Jacqueline Furlong

Aran & Kristine Glancy

Kenneth & Debra Godbout

Charles Gregory

John & Kadi Groppoli

Anthony Gruba

Justin Hackman

Chad & Kristi Hanes

Bradley & Maria Hanggi

Charles Hanna & Sharon Werner

John & Caralyn Hansen

Janet & Mark Hanson

Steve & Rebecca Hoppert

Heather & Michael Huber

Leah Huxtable

Julie Jackels

Nate & Sara Jespersen

John & Jeanne Jungbauer

Gerald & Judy Karel

Deanna & Michael Kauffman

Amy Kelly & Kristoffer Breien

Scott & Ann Kennedy

Paul Knollmaier

Bryan Koemptgen

Michael Kowalczyk

Joel LaChappelle

Keri & Nick Lane

Stephen & Marjorie Lange

Janis Leafgren

Shong & Tou Lee

Michele Lepsche

Bianca Lipari-Johnson  
& Scott Johnson

Bernard & Patricia Luger

Kevin & Laura Lundin

Michael Maas  
& Rochelle Rougier-Maas

Robert & Kathleen Malek

Donald & Kathy Mandel

Angela & Michael Mattingly

Jodi McMahon-Evenson

Carl Mielke

Greg & Julie Miller

Ana Mule-Bacouros & 
Constantino D. Bacouros

Kelley & Tom Nast

Pamela & John Nelson

John & Diane Ness

Thomas & Valerie Nielsen

Todd & Laura Nielsen

Andrew & Alexandra Noel

Mary O’Mara Hamblet  
& Michael Hamblet

Kris & Imina Oftedahl

Joshua Otto

Craig & Amy Pearson

Thomas & Kathleen Peller

Rosalie Perpich, DDS  
& Bill Perpich

Florence Petersen

Matthew Pflugi

Brad Poeschl

Craig & Kathleen Rafferty

Daniel & Korie Regan

Richard Ries

Barb Rinehart & John O’Sullivan

Douglas Ritter & Kristen Larson

Kent & Semonia Roberts

John Roche

Mark & Ann Rogers

Rodney & Catherine Romanchuk

Stephen & Sue Romanchuk

Stephen Rose  
& Jeanne Spencer Rose

Patrick Ryan

Ronald & Kelly Ryan

Matthew & Carrie Schroepfer

Ronald & Catherine Schulze

Dawn & Richard Schumacher

Patrick & Mary Pat Schwietz

Michelle Semborski-Mjanger  
& Stian Mjanger

Erin & Clayton Smith

Richard & Judy Spannbauer

Nan Steger

Daniel Stumpf  
& Angela Balsimo-Stumpf

Helen & Kevin Sutton

Catherine & Michael Swanson

Todd & Cindy Thompson

Alison & Gary Thron

Jeff & Aimee Topp

William Tronsen

Jason & Jennifer Urbanski

Ryan & Shannon Vaske

Jamie & Nathan Wallerstedt

Sarah Wandschneider

Julie Warren & Kien Nguyen

Kathryn Weese

Mary Jo & Paul Wertzler

Kenneth & Mary Sue Williams

Father Thomas Wilson

David & Barbara Yarusso

John & Mary Zesbaugh

Mary Lee & William Zrust

David Zupfer

Heritage Circle
Gifts of $250–$499
Jason & Carrie Ackley

Andrea Adornato

John & Catherine Agee

Barry & Patricia Alverman

Mary Jo & David Anderson

Natalie & Jan Anderson

Michael Appleton

Mark Arends

Kimberly & Joseph Arrigoni

James & Marina Asenbrenner

Donald M. Baron

Jane & Gordon Bau

Maggie & Curtis Beckman

Teresa & Daniel Beran

Adina Bergstrom

Edward & Lois Black

David & Sheila Blanda

Patricia & Paul Blum

Lawrence & Mary Bothwell

Charles Brandt

Christine Buntje

Kathryn & John Byrne

Eileen & Joseph Capecchi

Alvina O’Brien

Beverly Carr O’Brien

Trey Cavello

James Chicone

Paul & Kathy Ciernia

Bradley & Ann Clark

Casey & Jenilyn Cleveland

James & Vanessa Cochran

Michele & Bart Conger

Corey Conway

Joan & Stephen Conway

Vincent & Patricia Conway

Tracy & Brian Corcoran

Kristin & Jay Dacey

Nicole & Chad Dahl

Eugene & Mary Dario

Gary & Julie Davis

Abigail & Paul Dean

Alicia Donovan

Jonathan & Rebecca Dostal

Casimir & Kathleen Drabik

Michael & Jodelle Dueber

Richard & Phyllis Ehlers

Barbara & Ken Eiferman

Kristin & Michael Erickson

Robert Erling

Joyce & Gregg Falkenstein

Anna Fehring &  
Lt. Col. (Ret.) Charles Fehring

Kathleen Feidt & Thomas Ala

Paul Feyereisen  
& Bridget Cavanagh

Chris & Beth Fitzmorris

Bernard & Jessica Francis

David & Kathleen Gabel

Regina & Chris Gargaro

Kristin & Matt Garvey

Rebecca & Mark Giannini

Matthew & Stephanie Giese

Brent & Jennifer Godbout

Ania Gonzalez  
& Rafael Gonzalez Perez

Barbara & Jerry Griffith

Vincent Grundman

James Gunderson  
& Theresa O’Neill Gunderson

Amy & Ross Gutknecht

Kathy & Andrew Guzik

Paul & Claudia Haas

Gerald & Sharyn Hanggi

Kelly & Nathan Harrington

Carla & Tom Hauge

Molly & Brian Hayes

John Heimerl

Amanda & Kevin Heinsohn

Steve & Meg Heinz

John & Joanne Heller

Gina & Adam Hennen

Patricia Henriksen

Catherine & David Herbst

Renee Heutmaker

Jacob Heyer

Karen Heyer

Jim & Mary Heymans

Jean & Kurt Hoerth

Mary Hooper

Molly & George Hottinger

Kristen & Justin Hummel

Michael & Bonita Jellinek

Karen Johnson  
& Mike Nachtsheim

Julianne Jorissen

Michael Jutz  
& Theresa Pelton-Jutz

Pat Kennedy

Bruce & Mary Kimlinger

David & Kristin Koch

Catherine & Shawn Korby

Jacob Kranz

Larry & Nancy Kullas

Laurel Lapore

Sean & Linda Larson

Mark Lascotte

Renee & Wade Lau

Angela & BJ LaVelle

Brian & Martha Leonard

Amy & Jim Liberty

Dale & Linda Lieb

Valerie & Mark Lorenz

Mark & Cheryl Luger

Susan & Christopher Lyons

Timothy & Suzanne Mackley

John Markoe

Founders Society continued
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Maureen McDonough  
& Roger Kapsner

Mark & Molly McGeary

Cynthia & Kevin McGrath

Patrick & Kari McGrath

Kasha & Josh McLay

Linda & Tim McMahon

Rosemarie McMann

Brother Arnold McMullen

Richard & Carol McNamara

Reuben & Brooke Meier

Christopher & Zuzana Micko

Bob & Shirley Miller

Stacey & Scott Millett

Nancy Moberg

Bruce Mogren

Eric Mogren

Maurice & Shawne Monahan

Karen & Jeff Montpetit

Quentin Moore

Larry & Mary Ann Morgan

Ryan & Kathleen Morlok

Margaret & Michael Moynagh

Tony & Sarah Muellenberg

William & Sandra Murphy

Marcello & Susan Napol

Thomas & Mary Nast

John Navins

James & Shari Nepper

Ben & Nicole Netland

Greg & Mary O’Connor

Shawn & Jennifer O’Gary

Patrick & Jody O’Malley

Thomas & Amy O’Neill

Paul & Marie Oberle

Randy & Kristi Olinger

Todd Olson

Terrence & Jeanne Palmer

Susan Parnell

Carrie & Mark Peroutka

James Persoon

Julie & Timothy Petrich

Paul Petronack  
& Carolyn Tschida-Petronack

Shannon & Daniel Pezolt

Stephen & Deborah Phillips

Gregory Pickert  
& Laurie Russell-Pickert

Carrie & Jeremy Price

Mike Putman

Mary Jo Rafferty

Andrew & Tanya Rausch

Robert & Julianne Reardon

Christine & Scott Reeves

James Reeves

Darby Regan

Seamus Regan

Allen & Catherine Reistad

Laura & Nick Rich

James & Denise Roehrenbach

Kari & Marc Roehrich

Michelle & Steve Roeske

Christina & Dick Ronayne

Shane & Julie Rose

Stephanie & Craig Rustad

Thomas & Brenda Schiltgen

Stephen & Doris Schmaltz

Colleen & Ted Schoenecker

Matthias Schwartz

Robert & Paula Schwartz

Kevin & Kristine Selander

Mark & Shelagh Setterstrom

David & Carolyn Shankland

Karen & Jeffrey Shanley

Ryan Shanley

John Shields

Dianne & James Shiely

Rita & Steve Shor

Susan & Steven Skinner

Joseph & Jennifer Soucheray

Gary & Julie Sova

Dennis & Margaret St. Sauver

Gary Stadler  
& Susan Watson-Stadler

Ruth & James Stavsvick

Sharon Stevson

Robert & Elizabeth Stoven

Joseph & Karen Sullivan

Maureen Sullivan & Brian Soltis

Patricia Sullivan

Evan Tepper  
& Jacqueline Geissler

John Thurston

Harold & Carol Tickle

Lee & Kathleen Tischler

Kateri & T.J. Trembley

Erin Truhler  
& Pedro Espinosa-Porras

Colene & Mark Tschoepe

Steve & Theresa Urbaniak

Lisa & Darcy Valentine

Anthony & Jeanne Verby

Justin & Melissa Voigt

Christine & Brad Vos

Deborah Vranyes

Kurt & Cynthia Wachtler

John & Nancy Wadie

Joseph Wagner  
& Michele Larkin Wagner

Jerome & Kristin Wegwerth

Heather & Toby Wendorf

Brian & Elizabeth Westerhaus

Meghan & Kent Weyland

Benita Whalen

Christy & Doug Wolgamot

Marlene Yarusso

Tom & Lisa Zell

Pioneer Circle
Gifts of $100–$249
Caroline Abenakyo & John Kiiza

Francis Aguirre

Marie Aguirre

Antonietta & Todd Albert

Mary Zoe Albright

Jared & Kathryn Anderson

Jim & Zetta Anderson

Mary Jean & Stan Anderson

Sandra Anderson

Christine & Clay Ansley

Charlene & Chris Antolak

Eric & Taylor Austin

Kathleen & Thomas Averbeck

Phillip Bachman

Russell & Roxanne Balkenol

Kathleen Balsimo & John Dietz

Cesar Banderas  
& Sofia Banderas-Infante

Gregory & Judy Barilla

Cory Baron

Beverly Barrett

Daniel & Jane Bartho

Rose Bartley

William Bartolic, III  
& Alexandra Bartolic

Denise & Steve Bates

Jennifer Batroot

Tina Bauman

Glen & Karen Bechtold

John Begley, III & Jill Begley

Nancy & George Behr

Kimberly & Stanley Belde

Larry & Debi Belisle

Julie & Christopher Bendel

Mary Beranek

Beverly Berchem

Mick & Renee Bergquist

Jennifer & Wade Berhow

Karen & Larry Berhow

Christopher & Deb Bernish

Robert & Sara Bertini

D. Scott & Diana Bertram

Dan Beyel

James & LaMae Biagi

Denis & Laurie Biagini

Barbara Bicha

Betti Binder

Jeffrey & Mary Pat Black

Dawn & James Blaney

Jeffrey & Teressa Blees

Elda & Brian Bloemendal

JoAnn & Thomas Boettcher

Becky & Tom Bohlen

Kara Boland

Kristine Boland

Brian & Rachel Bonin

Marjorie & Jack Bonse

Chad & Alicia Boreen

Carissa & Kevin Bormann

Lee Boullion

Donn & Carrie Boyer

Paul & Wendy Bradshaw

Peter & JennaRose Bradshaw

Julie & Christopher Brady

Kristen & Dustin Braun

Amie & Terry Broetzman

Michael Brogan  
& Autumn Brogan, MD

David Brooks

Emily Brooks

Mary McFarland Brooks  
& James Brooks

Joseph & Angela Brown

James & Trudy Brownson

Mark & Margaret Brudzinski

Daniel Buivid

Stephani & Matthew Busek

Patricia Campanaro

Elizabeth Carlson

Brother Francis Carr, FSC

Dan Cermak

Mark & Beth Ann Cermak

Joel & Kasmynn Cessna

Daryl & Patricia Ciske

Margaret Clarkin

John & Ruth Clauer

Alfred & Crystal Coleman

Timothy & Cheryl Colestock

Jim Collova

Margaret Colombo

Rebecca Connolly

Marianne Cook

Derek & Rachel Cooper

Gregory Cosimini

Jo Ann Cotroneo

Nancy Cournoyer

Braden Cousineau

Joe Cousineau

Ryan Cousineau

Bernadette & Joseph Crawford

Mary Ann Creager

Judene Crummy

Manuel Cuadrado

John Curtis  
& Jeanne Murphy Curtis

James & Amy Dailey

James Damato

Shannon & Johnny Daniels

James & Erin DaRosa

Amy & William Davis

Megan & Mike DeCorsey

Brent & Brea DeCosse

Derek Dees  
& Andrea Connolly-Dees

Kevin & Kelly Degezelle

Terrence DeJager

Diane Dekany

Mary Delaney  
& Joseph Delaney, Sr.

Mary Delaney Druffner  
& Mark Druffner

Steven Demike

Sharon & Harold Dendurent

Elliott & Sarah Dick

Sharon & James Dimond

Shannon Dinzeo

Thomas DiSanto

Tammy & William Dochniak

Joan & Mark Doehling

Thomas & Roxanne Domini

Colleen & Timothy Doolittle

Renee Dornfeld

Eric Doyle

Katherine Drew

Maureen Driscoll

Kathleen Driscoll Hellen

James & Sharon Dueber

Kevin & Susan Duffey

Rick Duffey

Brian & Tara Duginske

Anne & Todd Dunivant

Bonnie & Steve Eckerman

Ron & Jan Eich

Peter Eiswirth

Wayne & Brenda Eklund

Marilyn & Jerry Engebretson

Barbara & John Engel

Carole & Anthony Englund

William & Catherine Englund

Barbara Erickson

William & Karin Erickson

William & Bernice Farmer

Kelly & Steven Farrell

Ann & Gero Feaman

Michael & Laura Fecht

Jim & Amy Feesl

Mary Felland

Nicole & Paul Fettinger

Mary & Glen Feyereisn

Frank & Rosanne Fidler

Thomas FitzGibbon, Jr.

Lisa & Anthony Flint

Robert & Kathy Focht

John & Carla Foley

Amy Fondroy Eich & Ronald Eich

Paul & Lori Ford

Mike & Sheryl Forshier

Peggy & Richard Fox

Dawn & David Francis

Donell & Anthony Frank

Cheryl Frattalone

Michael Fratto & Jenifer Jirele

Mary & James Fredricksen

Catherine & Joseph Freesmeier

Lynn & Brian Frisk

Steven & Diane Frokjer
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Paul Fronts

Mary & Richard Gaboury

Melissa & James Gabriel

Lynette Gagnelius

Patrick & Mary Gaida

Mark & Nancy Gallagher

Stephanie Gallatin

Brent & Shannon Gallivan

Chad & Angel Gamradt

Ryan & Tera Gargaro

Julia Garofalo Snell & Todd Snell

Beverly & Kevin Gausman

Chris & Sherri Geiser

Karen Gemza

Debra Gibson

Paul Gionfriddo

Tracy & Christopher Gist

Joseph Gladke

Jason & Renee Godbout

John Grant

Frank Greczyna

Joseph Greene

Christine Griffith-Dittberner  
& Joel Dittberner

James & Cynthia Grochowski

Ann Grode

Victoria & Michael Grogan

Melissa & Todd Gruber

Robert & Mary Grundtner

David & Kirsten Grupa

Michael & Sally Guentzel

Grant Gunderson

Tom & Shelley Gustafson

Vanessa Gustafson

Robert Hackl & Loralee Nyberg

Peter Hafiz

Mary Hajlo Erickson  
& Leonard Erickson

Terry & Denny Hakes

James & Diane Hankes

Gail Hanscom

Wayne & Vicki Hansen

Ed & Kathy Hara

Nina Hardenbrook

Molly & Joseph Hardy

Ronald Harnden

Father Bob Hart

Nicholas & Christa Hartzel

Jason Hasselman

Lawrence & Marcia Haugh

Joan & Robert Hauri

Carol Hauser

Robert Hauser

Steven Hayne & Heather Watland

Louise & Kevin Head

William & Dawn Headrick

Richard & Cecilia Healy

Jami Hegrenes

Gregory Heim

Kim & James Heit

Susan Henk

Hubert & Elizabeth Hennen

Jeannine Henry

Mike Henry

Alicia & Joseph Hensler

Louis & Rita Hermes

Leo Hermes, III

Dayna & Samuel Herrington

Jennifer & Jonathan Hinds

Kim & John Hinton

Mike Hogan

Richard Hogan

Sylvia & Robert Hoke

Nancy Holm Callas

Gerald & Amy Hope

Sally Hoppe

Michael & Val Hruby

Zoe & Jason Hruby

Matthew & Amy Hudachek

Dennis & Kathy Huffman

John & Ellen Hughes

Julie Hunter

Steve & Rose Huss

Terrence Ireland

Tom Jameson & Kay Coapstick

Colleen & Donald Jamieson

Betty Janaszak

Jacqueline & Gerald Jansen

Mary & Michael Janssen

Dave & Shannon Jarvis

Andrew & Joan Jaszczak

Veena Jayapaul  
& Manivannan Shanmugavel

Laurie & Terry Jerylo

Christina & Paul Jewett

Amy & Kirk Johnson

Brent & Amanda Johnson

Mike Johnson

Richard & Patricia Johnston

Janet Jones

James & Nancylee Jonza

Grace Jorissen & John Jorissen, Sr.

Jodi Josephson

Timothy Josephson

Jeffrey & Barbara Joynson

William & Janet Jungbauer

Michael Junker

Kelley Bennerotte

Ramona Jwanouskos

Susan Kainz

Mary Jo & Dennis Kamper

Andrea & Kyle Kangas

Eric & Janee Katz

Maureen Kavanagh  
& David Burns

Christopher & Susan Kealy

Gaby & Sean Keefer

Robin & Paul Keenan

Jessica Kelly

Angela & Michael Kennedy

Daniel & Rana Khoury

John Kielkucki

Gary & Rebecca Kimlinger

Annmarie & Brian Kindler

Karen & Andrew King

Deana Klein

Robert & Judith Klepperich

Matthew & Leah Koalska

Donald Koetz & Mary Brallier

Ronald & Wanda Koetz

Kathy & Ken Kohler

Rebecca Kolis

Sarah Koosmann

Kris & Vicki Kopp

Dave & Beth Korby

Maria & Andrew Koskie

James & Charlotte Kouri

Cynthia Kranz

Joseph & Susan Kranz

Jodi Kriesel

Katherine Kriske

Michelle & John Kuehn

Andrea Kuennen

Dan Kyllo

John LaCasse

Robb & Polly LaChappelle

Eric Laleman

Gina Lambert

Kari Lambert

Julia & James Lange

Timothy & Diana Lange

Christine & John Podobinski

Susan Larson

Sean & Pahoua Laschinger

Lori & Lawrence Lavigne

Roger & Shirley LaVoi

Keith & Sandra LeBlanc

Shari LeBlanc

Victor & Susan Lee

Jacob Lentz

John & Ursula Lentz

Diana & Hymie Leszczynski

David & Mary Libra

Viola & Steven Lincowski

Benjamin & Niki Linden

Margaret Lindlof

Thomas & Sarah Linhoff

William P. Linhoff, Jr.

Francis Loeffler

Jill & Doug Long

Michael & Linda Loos

Prof. Devoney Looser  
& George Justice

Susan & Thomas Lorentz

Al Lorenz

Kay (Karen) Louis

Nick Love

Allison & Jose Lozano

Jeanne Lucio

Jeffrey & Jane Lukas

Stephen Lund

Susan Lundholm

Karen Mack

Michael & Jennifer Mackley

Audrey Madigan

Andrew Maggi

Carolyn Maher & David Carlson

James Mahoney

Dennis Maier

Donald & Marie Maietta

James & Julie Maietta

Robert & Patricia Maietta

Patrick & Diane Mancuso

Linda Manders

Michelle & Sean Mangan

Richard Mann

Elizabeth Marin

Bradley Martinson  
& Jodie Anderson

Catherine Maslowski

Patricia & Alan Matara

Matthew & Mary Mattheisen

Craig & Barbara Mauer

Allison & Nick Maxim Carlson

Christina & Terrence McBride

Brian & Jennifer McCarthy

Jodi & Terry McCord

Julie & Tom McDaniel

Teresa & Sheldon McElhiney

Lauri & Michael McGee

Bryan & Karin McGinnis

Joseph & Paulette McGrath

Kathleen McManus

Mary McPherson

Steven & Kathryn Meis

Barbara & Barry Melchior

LyNea Mester

Martha Metz

Katherine Metzger

Kimberly Meuwissen Kahat  
& Steve Kahat

Rose Mary Meyer

Nicholas & Patty Michaels

John Michel & H. Berit Midelfort

JoAnn & Jim Michna

Martin & Amy Miller

Dennis & Tamara Mitchell

William & Ruthmarie Mitsch

Peter Moe

Patrick & Denise Mogren

Diana Molitor

Maureen & Timothy Monchamp

Cynthia Moncrief

Gino & Peggi Monico

David & Debbie Monn

Roger Monson

Judy Montpetit

Sharon Moore

Susan Moore

Sara Moran

James Morelli

James Morrell

Valerie Morris

Samantha Morrow

Tricia Motz

Beverly Mrozinski

Gary Mueller

Matthew Mulvaney

Mary & Kenneth Murphy

Parnell Murphy

Daniel & Linda Murray

Rosa & William Muyulema

Theresa & Mark Myers

David & Nancy Narusiewicz

Bridget Nath

Conor Nath

Emmet Nath

Fiona Nath

Rochelle Navin

Kory & Maureen Neises

Martina & Joel Nelson

Patrick & Rhonda Newlin

Kathleen Nguyen

Tony & LaRoyce Nicholson

Rebecca & Paul Nickerson

Michael Noonan

Dave Noren

Joe O’Connell

James F. O’Donnell III

Donald & Jenny O’Malley

Elizabeth O’Mara

Kathleen Ogle

Stephen & Ann Ogren

Evelyn Ohenhen

Cynthia & Jeffrey Olive

Ryan & Krista Olsen

David & Mary Olson

Emily Olson

Joe & Nicole Olson

Albert Orsello

Jil Oswalt-Matuseski

Kevin & Kristi Otto

Lori Page & Chad Haldorson

Karen & William Palin PhD

Catherine & Larry Parker

LaVonne Pasiuk

Reena & Sanjai Paul

Melissa & Matthew Pearson

Ronald & Susan Pearson

Dan & Jane Pedersen

Diane Peltzer

Robert & Liz Petersen

Daniel & Jane Peterson

Michael Peterson

Weston & Stacy Peterson

Laci Petronack

William & Margaret Pierson

Eugene & Sharon Pietruszewski

THANK YOU GENEROUS DONORS Pioneer Circle continued
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Joe Pietruszewski

Leonard & Marianne Polakiewicz

Janet Polakiewicz Smith  
& Michael Smith

Thomas & Joan Potvin

David & Jill Preiner

Janet Prodoehl & Don Zerfas

Devyn Ptacek

Luis & Grace Puchaicela

Michele & Daniel Pulanco

Craig & Lisa Quinlan

Thomas & Daneen Quinlan

Joseph & Mary Rafferty

Keenan & Denise Raverty

Janet Rayburn

Anthony & Kathleen Reber

John & Barbara Regal

Jack Reif

JoAnn Reifel

Maureen Reilly

Kristin & Jason Reissner

David Richter

Matthew & Shiloh Ricker

Robert & Laurie Riegel

Frederick & Kari Riermann

Lisa & Bryan Ries

Donald & Barbara Rigali

David & Jeri Riley

Kevin Riley

Michele & Patrick Riley

Sheila Robideau Hegrenes  
& Eric Hegrenes

Colleen Robinson

Heather Robinson

Julie Robinson

Andrew & Heather Rocheford

Joseph Rodriguez

William Rogers

Michelle Roppeau

Brian Rose

Martin & Patricia Rossini

Michael Roth

Lori-Jean Rothmund

Clint & Molly Rowles

Calvin Rueb

Gina Rulli

Mary Russell

Martin & Jane Russo

Cory & Rebecca Ryan

David & Cheryl Rydeen

John & Judith Rys

Jennifer & Steven Sabraski

Kathleen Saladino

John Salame

Brandon & Liv Sampair

Jamie & Jared Sampson

Susan & MItch Sampson

Stephen & Lynn Sandquist

Mark & Mary Sauer

Patrick & Angela Schafhauser

Mike & Molly Schauff

Bernard Schaumburg

Joseph Scheitlin

Bernard Schmidt

Jeffrey & Melissa Schmidt

Adrienne Schmit

Gregory & Cathy Schmit

Joyce Schneider  
& Eugene Schneider, Jr.

Brother Walter Schreiner

Harold & Judith Schultz

Larry Schultz

Keith & Melissa Schupp

Shannon Schwartz

Cyndia & Keith Schweiger

Jack & Patricia Schwietz

Carolyn Scott

Frank Scundi

James & Michele Seifert

Tom & Shirley Senden

Waldemar & Nancy Senyk

Robert & Clare Sevenich

Monica Shearon

Nancy & Greg Shepherd

Michael Sherman

Michael Shortreed

James & Yvonne Shuda

Adam & Lynsey Simmet

Noah Simmet

Terry & Val Skrypek

Wayne & Jackie Sletten

Donavan Smith

Laura & Bradner Smith

Sally Smith Van Wyngarden  
& Alan Van Wyngarden

Karl Snyder  
& Debra Gaborik-Snyder

Victor & Constance Sofie

John & Barbara Sorich

Suzanne & Pablo Sotelo

John & Kathleen Soucheray

Tim & Kathy Spiess

Mary Jane & Mark Spitzmueller

William & Sharon St. Peter

Jerome & Wendi St. Sauver

Jennifer & Sean Stanek

Michael & Kim Steffenson

Thomas Stehr

Ted & Pat Steichen

Mary Stevermer

Sheila Stormont

Connie & Bob Stoy

Mark Strobel

Michael & Jill Strobel

Karin Strub

Nancy Studiner

Barbara & Steven Swanson

Teresa & Jeff Swanson

Renee Swantek

Dylan Sweeney

Lisa Sweeney

Rick Swenson

Nancy Sykes

Gerald & Kristi Szpotek

Ross & Jill Tallents

Tom & Barbara Teresi

Linda Thomas

Todd & Lisa Thoms

Richard Tierney

Virginia Tierney

Kelly & Douglas Till

Kenneth & Barbara Timm

Brian & Kelly Tischler

Michael & Margaret Toll

Frank & Maryanne Torok

Terry & Nancy Toskey

Paul Tosto & Marta Cleaveland

Monique & Thomas Trageser

William & Barbara Tronsen

Sarah & Robert Turner

Richard & Barbara Unger

John & Renee Uremovich

Steven & Gloria Uremovich

Barbara Van Norman Frame

Carol & John Vanderzanden

Stephanie & Stephen Varley

Michael Venaglia

Shawn & Thomas Vennemann

Raymond & Stacie Vennewitz

Jane Victor

Thomas & Mary Vierling

Stephen & Ginger Vinck

Michael & Julie Ann Vingers

Tom & Barbara Votel

Scott & Pam Wadie

Cory & Susan Wagner

Jenni & Jeff Wahl

Mark Walker

Marilee & Timothy Wallrich

N. Nicole Weber

Barb Wegleitner

Matthew & Kate Wegleitner

Eric Weimar

Gerard Weingartner D.D.S.

Constance Weingartz  
& Patrick Ahern

Molly & Jeff Wellens

Christine & Patrick Welsh

James & Rochelle Westerhaus

Marilyn & Gia Westermeyer

Daniel & Mary Jean Weyandt

Jack & Carol Weyandt

John & Kathryn Weyandt

Peter Weyandt

Nancy Whelan

Stanley & Suzanne Wiatros

Phillip & Mary Widenstrom

Stefanie & James Wilkinson

Steve & Barb Williamson

Thomas & Linda Wilson

Gary & Georgette Winter

Jacob Wittl

Ronald & Marsha Woessner

Michael & Mary Kay Wold

Steve Wolfe

Terrance & Susan Wolfe

Sandra & Matthew Woolsey

Kayla Yarusso

Robert & Jane Young

Dave Zarembinski

Bernadette & Michael Zasada

Marian Zdrazil

Claudia & Dale Zellmer

Gina Zitzer

Joe Zywiec

Friends of 
Hill-Murray
Gifts up to $99
Becky Abbott

Karen Abbott

Grace Ackley

Thomas & Suzette Adam

Michael Adepegba

Anne Marie & Jason Allen

Chris Altman

Kami Altman

Larry Altman

Alaina Anderson

Susan & Richard Anderson

Susanna Anderson

Stanley & Julie Antolak

John & Lezlie Antoncich

Mark Arth

Mark & Denise Aschenbrener

Steve & Vicky Babcock

Kathleen & Douglas Baker

Sandra & Raymond Balfanz

Virginia & Harvey Barlow

Barbara Barrett

Mary Barrett

Ray Bauer, Sr. & Barb Lechner

David Baumann

Barb Baumgartner

Jeanne Ann & Michael Bazal

Barbara Beane Beamer

Lisa & Johnathon Becker

Dianna Beery

John Begley

Joseph & Cheryl Bennett

James & Mary Benz

Gerri & Odean Berg

John Berger

Kathleen & Warren Berger

Kristen & Bradley Berget

Thomas & Joann Bertini

Teresa & Brent Bixby

Allen & Deb Black

Frank Blaha

Mary Blair

Sandra Blake

John Blaney

Robert & Gracia Blees

James & Kristin Blissenbach

Frank Bobick

Christin & Robert Boecker

Sandra & Gene Bowar

Katherine Bowlin

Karol Bowman

Karl & Kristen Bradford

John & Terrie Brandt

Mark & Angie Braun

Richard & Sharon Braun

Thomas Brenny

Timothy & Stacey Bresina

Courtney & Patrick Brod

Jean & Arthur Broderson

Michael Brogan  
& Karen Stanko-Brogan

Daniel & Elizabeth Brown

Laurie Brown

Maribeth Browning

Mary Ann Bruno

Michael & Jill Bruno

Jennifer & Neal Buddensiek

Angela Burgess

Eric Burns

Shawn Burtis

Mark & Nancy Butala

Donna Cammack

Catherine & Andrew Campion

Kathy Campion

Angela Capistrant

Samuel Capistrant

Chad Capra

Darlene & Mark Carlson

Maggey Carlson & Jeffrey Biebl

Stephanie Carlson

Daniel Cartier

Judith & Michael Cartier

Vicki & Jim Carver

Rebecca Cave

Edward & Carol Cepress

Raymond Charpentier

Barbara Chenery

Michael & Laurie Cherry

Jeanette Christensen

Jeanine Christensen

Patricia & Richard Christensen

Andrew & Molly Christenson

Gene & Joanne Christenson

Christopher Ciske

Brian Clark

Paul & Gretchen Clark

Kevin Coffey

Patrick & Barb Coffey

Jane Collova
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Danielle Colosimo

Gerald Condon

Diane Conlin

Thomas Conlin

Carolyn Connelly

Anne & Stephen Conor

Sarah & Corey Cook

Joseph Corbett

Michele & Alejandro Corrales

Brian & Karen Cote

Megan Coyle

Michael Crane

Richard & Desaree Crane

Thomas & Tiea Crane

AJ & Patricia Crotty

Maryanne Cunnien

John Curran

Jean & Wynn Curtiss

Candace & Gary Damlo

Jesse Davis

Leslie Davis

Mary Dean

Roger Del Fiacco

Donald Delisle

Richard Dell

Kathleen DeLonais

Colleen & Steve Deluca

Steven & Laura DeMike

Arnold Dick

Mary Beth Didion

Tigist Dilnesaw & Tefera Kereta

Kathleen Domeier

Rhonda Dooley

Ella Dostal

Susan Dougherty

Sarah Dow

Henry & Claudia Drabik

Paul & Katherine Driscoll

Claudia & Joseph DuBord

Sharyn Duce

Lisa & Curtis Dunn

John Dupuis

Allan Eberhard

Joan Eckert

Griffin Egan

Doug & Kim Eha

Jeff & Linda Elbers

Cynthia Elg

Susan Elkins

Margaret Ellefson

Chris & Wally Engel

Bernadette & Bill Englehart

Mark Erichson

Ron Erickson & Phyllis Reha

Shaughn Erickson

Carol Erickson-Clark  
& Dennis Clark

Cheryl Erler

Carol Ernst

Susan Esquivel

Jeremy Falk

Rebecca Fandrich

Stephen & Rose Feesl

Robert Feldkamp

Christine Felix

Kelli Fenimore

Anna Ferk

Catherine & Tom Ferris

Elizabeth Ann & Corey Finch

Michael & Ann Finnegan

Nathan Firkus

Terry & Stacey Fischbach

Constance Fitch

Barbara Foley

Tom & Amy Foley

Brenda Folska-Mercil  
& Malcolm Halliday

Bradley & Sharon Fong

Amy Forliti

Thomas Forliti

Theresa Foster

CJ Fox

Conrad Fox

Patricia & Thomas Franks

Louise Fratto

Robert & Kathleen Frits

Kathleen Froemming

Sarah & Douglas Fuerst

Mary Fuller

Barbara & William Gahler

Thomas Gallagher

Tim & Carol Gallivan

Leonard Garcia

Deborah Garrity

Thomas & Mary Garrity

Kathleen Gates

Susan & William Gaumond

Ken & Laura Geisen

Shannon Gentry

Thomas Gerenz & Vickie Wright

Maria & Neil Gibbons

Jeff Gibson

Brian Gilde

Patrick Gilles

Teresa Goethel

John & Joanne Gold

Anne & Michael Goldstein

Miguel Gonzalez

Catherine Gorr

Michael & Andrea Granger

Darren & Vikki Grass

Nansee & Jim Greeley

Jodie Greene

Brian & Julie Griffin

Gerald & Corrine Grochowski

Kathleen Grochowski

Mary Ann & Edward Gruba

Jenna Grundtner

Mary Dee Hacker

Maureen Haggerty

Megan & Andrew Halverson

Susan Halverson

Lisa Hamernick

Kay Hanson

Sharon & Ronald Hanson

Renee Harris

Joan Harrison

Richard & Susan Hauwiller

Stefani Havel

Michael Hawes

Kathleen Healy

Kevin & Rosita Hebl

Jennifer & James Heddle

Diane & Bruce Hedstrom

Laura & David Hemler

Nicholas Henne

Mary & Matthew Herlund

John Hernandez, M.D.  
& Su Hernandez

Donna Hero

Kari & Craig Herrmann

Patricia Herron McNeill

Johnette Hessburg

Michelle Hilgers

Daniel Hines

Mary & Gerald Hollenkamp

Donald Holly

Ruth & Roy Holm

Mark & Mary Holmes

Iona Holsten

Richard & Colleen Horeish

JoAnn Horrisberger

Susan Horvath

Joseph & Patrice Horwath

Angela & Chad Howard

Margaret Howard

Jessica Howey

Edward Huber

Gary & Marian Huber

Judy Huff

Douglas Hunt

Angela & Aaron Huotari

Ann & Matthew Husgen

Bridget & Andrew Huss

Jennifer & Timothy Hutchinson

Beth & Jeff Hvass

Dawn Iacarella

Candyce & Thomas Ihnot

Shawn & Allen Illgen

Edward Jackson

Charlene & Michael Jaszczak

Jeannine Jaworski

Kelsey & David Jenson

Christine Johnson

Eric Johnson

Jane & Scott Johnson

Janet & Les Johnson

Melissa & Brian Johnson

Paul & Cleo Johnson

Summer & Michael Johnson

William & Ruth Johnson

Darcy & Randy Jones

Kellie & Jeremy Jones

MJ Jones

Lisa & Mark Jungwirth

Therese Junkersfield

Thomas Just

Kathleen Just-Bannigan  
& Brendan Bannigan

Colleen Justice

Gretchen Kacerik

Jeffrey & Krista Kacerik

Haley & Scott Kaehler

Mary Kay & Timothy Kaiser

David & Carissa Kapaun

Ann Karner

Julie & Curt Keegstra

Annette & Daniel Keller

Gertrude & Denis Kelly

Barbara Kelm

Jane Kennedy

Kevin & Cindy Kennedy

Renee Kenow

Joanne & Richard Kern

Paula Kerns

Elizabeth Keyes

Mary Kida

Desmond Kilcoyne & Perri Kauls

David Kircher

Marlee Kivens

Bonne & John Kluge

Tom & Melanie Knutsen

Peter Koegel

Michael Kokaisel

Sean Kollander

Neda Koopman

Joan Kopcinski

Rodney Korf

Roger Korf

Joanne Kost

Judy Kramlinger

Anna Kratzke

Margaret Krawczyk

Paulette & John Krawczyk

Laura Kropp

Marcia Krummel

Rachel Kueppers

Rita & John Kueppers

Gregory Kunz

Stephanie Kunz

Stephan & Jessica Kuslich

Marlene L’Allier

Rosanne & Louis LaCasse

Jim Lamb, Jr.

Erin Lambert

Jean Landon

Jeff Larson & Lori McGuire

Judith Larson

Leslie Larson, Jr. & Kim Larson

Dianne & Eugene LaScotte

Ann & Joseph Leahy

Thomas Lecher

Shirley LeClaire

Denise Legato

Sarah & Sean Lentz

Donna Leonard

Austin Lepley

Elizabeth & Ronald Lese

Ann Lewerer

Jessica Lewis

Michael & Angela Lewis

Kristin Linder

Margaret & Eric Lindquist

Jodi Lingenfelter

Susan & David Livingston

Nicholas Lohmer

Wanda Lorsung

Jennifer & Larry Louden

Marcie & Shawn Lowry

Bert Lund, III  
& Carolynn Greeley Lund

Michael Lynn  
& Mary Hoffman Lynn

Kevin Mackie

Michael & Tiffany Madigan

Jennifer & Doug Maier

Susanne Maldonado

Nicole Maloney

Marjorie Mangine

Margaret Manos

Vaciela Manos

Ann Marcelin

Dana Marcus

Adriana Mariani

Janice Masterman

Rick & Debra Matschina

Jake & Teresa Mauer

Mark & Lynne Maurer

Jean & Chuck McBride

Kathryn McCarthy

Benjamin & Lynn McCarty

Kelly McCarty

Patricia McCarty

Christian & Nancy McComber

Colleen & Michael McCormick

Lois McCray

Ed & Mary McFadden

Thomas & Susan McFadden

Cheryl McGinn

Michael & Amy McGinn

Thomas & Evelyn McManaman

Kelly McPherson

Bruce & Michelle McQuade

John Melcoch

Jack Mettlach

THANK YOU GENEROUS DONORS Friends of Hill-Murray continued
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Diane Meyer

Gerald Meyer

John Michaels

Charles Mielke

Anthony & Joan Mieloch

Colleen & Thomas Mikesh

Diane Miller

Gregory & Mary Miller

Michael & Patricia Miller

Peter Miller

Troy Miller

Ian Millington

Bill Minder

Jen Minder

Michael & Tricia Misgen

Michael Misukanis

Jessica Mizia & Jeffrey Klassen

John Mogren

Keith Mogren

Colleen & Michael Monahan

Theresa Monette  
& Michael Remarcke

Melissa & Robert Montgomery

Courtney Morales

James & Mary Beth Morelli

Kate Moseng

Char Moser

David Moyer

Paul & Laura Moyer

Mary Murphy-Kerr

Agnes Muyanga

Diana Muyulema

Kyle Myers

Michele Nagel

Diane Narr

Mary Ellen Neary

Nicolee & Steve Nelson

Sue & Dennis Nelson

Susan M. Nelson

Nancy Neubauer

Joy Ngobi

Nicholas Nguyen

Zachary Nielsen

Derek Niethammer

Patricia Nistico

Henry Nonnemacher &  
Susan McArthur Nonnemacher

Kathleen Nord

Craig & Susan Noreen

Jerome Norton

Tiffany Norton

Mary Jo Norum

Sarah & Nick Novak

Mark & Caroline Novitzki

Mary Ann Nowak

Timothy O’Connor

Sarah & Michael O’Halloran

Arlene O’Malley

Kathleen O’Neill

Michael Oden

Lydia Ogren

Jacob Olson

Debbie Olson-Lhotka  
& Don Lhotka

Colleen Osborne

Austin Otto

Candice Owley

Justin Page

Linda & Richard Parkinson

Gloria & Paul Parnell

AJ Paron & Pete Wildes

Cynthia Pasiuk

Robert & Roberta Paskett

Mary & Michael Pavlovich

Jack & Mary Payette

Sharon & Bryan Peltier

Brad & Erin Petersen

Darlene Peterson

Linda Petri

Francis Petron  
& Mary Steichen Petron

Jeffrey Petronack

John & Lee Pflugi

Eugene Piccolo

Michael Pierce

Diana & John Pietruszewski

Kathleen Pilkington

Susan & Howard Piper

Tracy Plautz

Kathleen Poate

Susan & Jeffrey Popa

Julie Pozel

Dixie Preiner

Lucille Pretzel

Marie Priolo

Lizbeth Puchaicela

Sister Margaret Quinn

Lana & Todd Rains

Christopher & Kristine Ranweiler

Kara Rasmussen

Terry & Michael Reasoner

Sharon Reddy Briggs

Dianne Reeves

Luci Reif & Matt Struck

Joseph Reischel

Elizabeth Reisdorf

Cynthia Reistad

Pamela & Daniel Reitzel

Anne Marie Renteria

Jim Rhein

Kim Rhein

Melissa & Dustin Rhein

Wesley Rhein

Carlotta & William Richard

Robert & Bernadine 
Riemenschneider

Terrance & Colleen Riley

Lisa Ritland

Martha Rivard

Kathleen Robbins

Brian & Sharon Roberge

Melissa Rogers

Sydney Rogers

Sue Rogness

Michael Rooney

Catherine Rose

Darlene Rossow

James & Michele Rossow

Megan Roth

Richard & Lynette Rougier

Shelly Rowedder

Tracy & Jeffrey Roy

Patricia Roy-Chalmers

Linda & Gary Rudeen

Janelle & Daniel Ruiz

Kelly & Philip Runck

Robert & Christine Runyon

Timothy Russell

Patricia & Norman Rustad

Charles Ryan

Erin Ryan

Greg Ryan

William & Mary Ryan

Benjamin Rydeen

Alexa Rydel

Michael Rydel

Deborah & Tony Sanders

Christine Sandow  
& Thomas Sandow, Jr.

Margaret Saracino Sutherland

Carmen Sarrack

Gene Scapanski

James & Mary Ellen Schiltgen

Kathryn Schmidbauer

Patricia Schmoller

Jack & Mary Schneider

Jewel & Michael Schneider

Mark & Kristin Schraad

John & Linda Schroepfer

Kelly Jo & Brian Schultz

Pamela & Doug Schultze

Brian & Carmen Schuweiler

Michael Schwab

Eleanor Schwartz

Hannah Schwartz

Madelyn Schwartz

Sophia Schwartz & Blake Nelson

John & Becki Schwietz

Thomas & Jeanne Schwietz

Suzanne Scott

Micheala Scundi

Frank & Delores Seidl

Jeffrey & Maureen Seidl

Julie Seitz

Mark & Amy Senkowski

Andrew Shanley

Deb Sherman

Victoria Shipley

David Shipp

Michael & Sue Shirek

Andrew Shuey

Peter & Karen Simons

John & Angela Skarda

Shirley Skarda

John Skupa

Joseph Skupa

Jane Slade

Dan Sletten, DDS  
& Jennifer Sletten

Kathryn Smith

Marie & Tim Smith

Mark Smith

Jon Sommerdorf

James Southward

Joseph & Carol Stacey

Sue Stack

Timothy & Barbara Stage

Ann & Rob Stahley

Kristin Stefek

Rosemary Stein

Jean Stepan

Michelle & Frank Steward

Ben & Janice Sticha

Ellen & Reinhard Stotzer

Judith Strobel

Elmer Strohmeier

Annette & Paul Stuhlfaut

Thomas P Sturm

Dennis Sullivan

John & Jodie Sullivan

Cleon & Patricia Sundby

Margaret Sutherland  
& Dean Elwell

Mark & Deborah Sutherland

Craig & Catherine Svendsen

Christine Swanovich

Kimberly Swanson

Christine Sweet

Donald Talbot  
& Margaret Pepin Talbot

Ashley Tettamanzi

William & Kathleen Tetzlaff

Brian Thiele

Pamela Thiltgen-Hester

Eric Thompson

Joan Thompson

Tina Thompson

Ashley Thorne

Mary Lou & Steven Thureson

Bonnie Thurk

Connor Thury

Kristina & Frank Ticknor

Phyllis Timm

Francesca Tinucci

Justin Tkachuck

Erick Tollefson

Margarita Tomlinson

James & Erin Tomsche

Michael & Gloria Toner

Kathleen Tope

Kevin Toskey

Karen Totten

Joseph Tretter

Margaret Tschida

Paul & Nancy Tucci

Timothy & Julie Valento

Christina Van Guilder

Andrea & Daniel Vizenor

Jane & Dick Wagemaker

Charles & Ewelina Wahren

Kate Waitzkin

Gina & Dan Wald

John & Lynne Walfoort

Nancy & Matthew Waller

Patrick & Nancy Walters

Therese Walth

Michael Walz

Cindy Wandersee

Al Wegleitner

James Weidner

Scott & Jane Weik

James & Janice Weingartz

Michele & Kent Weispfenning

Chris Wellnitz

William & Christine Wendell

Cheryl Wert

Dawn Wert

Arthur & Janice Weser

Elizabeth & Erick Westerback

Nancy & Nick Whaley

Thomas Whisler

Frances Wiatros

Thomas & Barbara Wiberg

David & Maureen Wilhelmy

Gregory Willard

Caroline & David Williams

Jason Wilson

Allison Wittner

Carol & Wayne Wohlers

Mandy Wohlers & Diane Farley

Peter Wojcik

Patricia & Michael Wolff

Theodore Wolkerstorfer

Mary Womeldorf

Gregory & Sandra Youngs

Thomas & Theresa Zappa

Richard Zellmer, III

LeRoy Zeuli

Qui & Yi Zhan

Walter & Mary Zieman

Daniel & Kimberly Zillig

Catherine Ziton

Betty & Herman Zuettel

Dominic & Barbara Zweber

Mary Zweber
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Jim Young ’91, Chair
Sr. Vice President  
Regional Manager
Edina Realty
	
Bill Simpson, Vice Chair
Vice President,  
Institutional Facility Care
Ecolab

Jen Lavine ’92, Secretary 	
Chief of Staff
UnitedHealth Group
	
Cesar Banderas*
Property Manager
Crown Builder, Inc. 

Angela Brandt 
Partner
Larson ∙ King, LLP
	
Ben Cirillo ’00 
Engineer
AVEKA

Steve Dyer 
CEO
Craig-Hallum Capital Group

Matt Giese	
Chief Operating Officer
Funny Water
	

Rose Calubayan  
Esteb ’90	
Figure Skating Coach  
& Choreographer 

Carrie Hackman*
Principal
St. Jude of the Lake  
Catholic School
	
Jami Hegrenes ’05
Director Product  
Management Mixed Realty
Zimmer Biomet	
	
Jim Jungbauer ’81
President
Hallstadt Consulting 
	
Sean Keefer*
Head of State  
Government Affairs
Ecolab
	
Sr. Jacqueline Leiter,  
OSB ’88
Leadership Team
St. Paul’s Monastery 
	
Erin Lisle	
Manager 
Lucky Guys Distillery

Dr. Jill Long ’85, 
Member at Large	
Coordinator & Assistant  
Professor Education Degree 
Completion Program
College of St. Scholastica,  
Saint Paul Campus
	
Cindy Todd McGrath ’91
Financial Consultant  
Global Operations  
& Business Services
Medtronic
	
Greg Peelman*
SVP & General Manager
Global Handcare & Wipes 
Ecolab
	
Mona Perkins 
Principal
Park Terrace Elementary School
  
Tanya Rausch
CEO & Owner
Generate 360

Megan Regan Weyland ’02 
Executive Coach  
Remick Leadership Program
University of Notre Dame’s  
Alliance for Catholic Education

	

Ben Ross	
Facilities Manager
3M

Lynnett Voshage-Stahl
Director Clinical Affairs
Boston Scientific 
	
Dave Faust ’86  
Ex-Officio Member	
President/CEO
Platinum Bank

Melissa Dan
President
Hill-Murray School

Chris Zupfer
Executive Director
Hill-Murray Foundation 
	
Danielle Draack
Fractional Chief Financial 
Officer 
Hill-Murray School

Brent Johnson
Director of Assessment & 
The Nicholas Center
Hill-Murray School 

David Faust ’86, Chair
President/CEO
Platinum Bank

Julie Rieks Andrich ’88, 
Vice Chair & Secretary
CEO King Solutions
CEO Autumn Transport, Inc. 

Dan Miller ’99, Treasurer 
VP Portfolio Manager
Hirtle Callaghan & Co.

Marni Haydock Bond ’86
Owner 
Alux Spalon-Snowmass  
Village

Carl Casale
Senior Ag Partner 
Ospraie Ag Science

Brad Hanggi ’87
Vice President US  
Commercial Business Celonis

Brian Hazelton*
President 
Power Business
Senior VP  
Briggs and Stratton LLC

Anne Klein ’81
Public Relations Executive 
Retired 

Ann Heller
Attorney Retired 

Gerald Kraut ’69
SVP  
Midcountry Acquisition Cord

Mark Lambert
President
Summit Management

Pat Regan ’76
President 
Minnesota Coaches, Inc. 
Chairman  
Premier Bank Minnesota

Terri McEnaney* 
CEO Bailey Nurseries 

OJ Rinehart
CEO Interstate Companies

Chuck Runyon 
CEO Self Esteem Brands

Melissa Dan
President
Hill-Murray School

Chris Zupfer
Executive Director
Hill-Murray Foundation	

HILL-MURRAY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 2022–2023 	

FOUNDATION BOARD OF GOVERNORS 2022–2023

*New board members
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Brother Francis Carr, FSC 
Chair

Jim Hansen ’73 
Vice Chair

Mary Gaertner ’74 
Secretary 

Emmy Treacy Springer ’79 
Treasurer 

Jake Koller, DDS ’81

Molly Lawrence Schaffer ’91

Kaitlin Langer Simmet ’13

Colleen Jamieson 
Past Staff

Mary Morelli ’65
 

Rita Gresback Shor ’65
Jack Ness ’69

Mary Pat Anderson Black ’74

Pat Sauer ’82

Father Tom Wilson ’82 

Peg Asenbrenner  
Sutherland ’91
 

Miles Dunna ’10

Judy Hajlo Schwartz ’79 
Alumni Manager  
Hill-Murray School 

Melissa Dan 
President Hill-Murray School

Katie McNulty
Director of Development 
Hill-Murray School

HILL-MURRAY ALUMNI BOARD 

We want you to hear all the great news Hill-Murray has to share throughout the year. Check your email for the  
bi-monthly President’s Perspective email, event and reunion information, alumni e-news and other important ways 
to connect with the school. If you are currently NOT receiving emails from Hill-Murray and would like to resubscribe, 
please contact Noah Hackman, Data and New Business Manager, at nhackman@hill-murray.org or 651-748-2406. 

WAYS TO GIVE

Your gift to Hill-Murray changes students’ lives. It’s never been easier to support today’s Pioneers.  
Gifts can be made in a variety of ways: 

•	 Give online at www.hill-murray.org/donate.

•	 One-time or recurring gifts made via cash, check, credit card or Electronic Fund Transfer.

•	 Stocks or other appreciated securities. Contact Meghan Simmet Hermes ’09,  
Annual Giving Manager, at 651-748-2226 or mhermes@hill-murray.org, for a stock transfer form. 

•	 Gifts-in-kind: Consider contributing to Hill-Murray with non-financial resources.

•	 Planned Giving: A perfect way to ensure long-term financial security for you and your family and  
at the same time support Hill-Murray students through the use of your financial assets.  
For more detailed information about how you can make your estate work for both purposes,  
please contact Katie McNulty, Advancement Director, at 651-748-2219 or kmcnulty@hill-murray.org.

CONNECT WITH US 

Stay connected to Hill-Murray! 

HILL-MURRAY.ORG
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